Date: 08/06/95

Page: 1

JFK ASSASSINATION SYSTEM IDENTIFICATION FORM

AGENCY INFORMATION

AGENCY : SSCIA

RECORD NUMBER: 157-10014-10089

RECORDS SERIES : HEARINGS AGENCY FILE NUMBER : 11-H-08

DOCUMENT INFORMATION

ORIGINATOR: SSCIA

FROM: TWEEDY, BRONSON

TO:

DATE: 10/09/75

PAGES: 92 SUBJECTS: CIA

ASSASSINATION, LUMUMBA, PATRICE

DOCUMENT TYPE: TRANSCRIPT CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED RESTRICTIONS: 1A, 1B, 1C

CURRENT STATUS: RELEASED WITH DELETIONS

DATE OF LAST REVIEW: 09/25/98

OPENING CRITERIA:

COMMENTS:

[R] - ITEM IS RESTRICTED

This document is made available through the declassification efforts and research of John Greenewald, Jr., creator of:

The Black Vault



The Black Vault is the largest online Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) document clearinghouse in the world. The research efforts here are responsible for the declassification of hundreds of thousands of pages released by the U.S. Government & Military.

Discover the Truth at: http://www.theblackvault.com

FADEZ

Marinal Banctions

to Criminal Banctions

TOP SECRET

R1572

Report of Proceedings

3/19/22

Hearing held before

Senate Select Committee to Study Governmental
Operations With Respect to Intelligence Activities

Thursday, October 9, 1975

្ឋ 9

Washington, D. C.

(Stenotype Tape and Waste turned ever to the Committee for destruct(...)

WARD & PAUL

410 FIRST STREET, S. E. WASHINGTON, D. C. 20003

(202) 544-5000

	3. 1.3 60.			
			TOP SECRET	er en er
80	amt		The state of the s	A
Pron. (Aug. 207) 504-600	1	<u>CONTENTS</u>		
£ 99.71	· 2	WITNESS		PAGE
Plone	, to	Bronson Tweedy		4
	;		EXHIBITS	
	5	EXHIBIT	FOR IDENTIFICATION	
	6	No. 1	3	
	7	No. 2	11	
	8	No. 3	29	
,	ò	No. 4	32	
•	10	No. 5	35	
	i 1	No. 6	39	
	::	No. 7	41	
	13	No. 8	4 3	
•	14	No. 9	46	
	15	No. 10	57	
·^	16	No. 11	58	
-	17 17	No. 12	63	

EXECUTIVE SESSION

TASCIONE: amt

13

14

10

Thursday, October 10, 1975

United States Senate,

Select Committee to Study Governmental

Operations With Respect to

Intelligence Activities,

Washington, D. C.

The Committee met, pursuant to notice, at 11:25 o'clock 11 a.m. in Room 407, The Capitol, the Honorable Richard Schweiker presiding.

Present: Senator Schweiker (presiding),

Also present: Frederick Baron and Rhett Dawson, Profes-18 sional Staff Members.

2

.

.

6

1!

1€

17

PROCEEDINGS

Do you solemnly swear that the testimony you are about to

Senator Schweiker. Wouldbyou'raite your right hand?

give is the truth, the whole truth, and nothing but the truth, so help you God?

Mr. Tweedy. I do.

Senator Schweiker. It has been nice meeting you.

Mr. Tweedy. Thank you very much.

(Whereupon, Senator Schweiker left the hearing room.)

(Discussion off the record.)

Mr. Baron. Mr. Tweedy, you have just received the oath from Sanator Schweiker, who has now left the room, and you are under no obligation to continue to testify in his absence, but obviously the Committee would appraciate it greatly if you would continue to testify.

Are you willing to continue to testify in the Senator's absence?

Mr. Tweedy. I plan to testify fully.

Mr. Baron. You are willing to testify to the truth as best as you can do it?

Mr. "Weedy. I will indeed.

Mr. Baron. Are you aware that you have the right to counsel?

Mr. Tweedy. I am.

Mr. Baron. You are appearing here voluntarily without

5

1:

 \sim :

counsel?

Mr. Tweedy. I am.

Mr. Baron. Are you also aware that you may cease answering questions at any point if you wish to consult with counsel?

Mr. Tweedy. I am.

Mr. Baron. Finally, are you aware that all of your Constitutional rights are intact, including your Fifth Amendment rights to remain silent?

Mr. Tweedy. I am.

Mr. Baron. All right, then.

Let us proceed to review a set of documents which were not if available to us in your first examination. The attempt here today is not to go over a lot of old ground that we covered 14 in your first examination but to focus our concerns on a few 78. 8 main events in the alleged story of an assassination plot $1e^{-k}$ against Lumumba, and to refresh your recollection by review of 17 these documents.

Let me introduce as Exhibit 1 a cable from Allen Dulles to the Leopoldville Station, marked for Robert Guthman on October 26th, 1960.

> (The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 1 for identification.)

TESTIMONY OF BRONSON TWEEDY

Mr. Baron. We discussed this cable in your previous appearance, did we not?

Mr. Tweedy. August 26th.

May I correct the date? It is August 26th.

Mr. Baron. Certainly.

Mr. Tweedy. It is rather important.

Mr. Baron. It is August 26th.

Mr. Tweedy. Yes, we did indeed discuss it the last time.

Mr. Baron. After you took another look at this cable this morning before we went on the record, you made a remark to the effect that this cable was a source of authority as far as you were concerned at the time.

Is that your impression now?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes.

14

1 !.

Let me just add to that a bit. The cable per se I did not remember, but it is perfectly obvious the cable is the authority.

When I first talked to Mr. Bissell about this, he certainly implied the only reason the subject was being raised is because it had been of national policy level concern. I do not think it could be more clear-cut than that. This was basically, this was the formal expression of that by the Director himself.

I cannot remember which came first, did I see this cable first, or did I talk to Mr. Bissell first. I suspect that I talked to Mr. Bissell first. It must have been absolutely in

2

ξ.

١.

the same time period.

This merely confirmed what I think I probably heard from Mr. Bissell first.

Mr. Baron. In this discussion with Mr. Bissell, you are referring to the subject of getting access to Lumumba for the purpose of assassination.

Mr. Tweedy. I think it probably came up in the sense that the thrust of the American position was that there was no solution in the Congo without the fall from power of Mr. Lumumba, and no measure should be overlooked to achieve this -- constitutional.revolutionary and indeed, executive action, if you want to call it that.

Mr. Baron. Meaning assassination?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes.

But none of these possible measures were excluded, and the main point was that everybody agreed that Lumumba had to go or we were in for very serious trouble in the Congo.

Mr. Baron. You were referring a moment ago in discussing this cable from Allen Dulles to the fact that when you first discussed the possibility of assassinating Lumumba as one means of removing him from power with Richard Bissell, Bissell referred to this cabls.

Mr. Tweedy. No, I would have seen this cable when it went out. I am afraid you cannot pin me down on this, because I cannot remember the sequence of events. It would have been a

perfectly natural follow-up to my discussion with Bissell. It is conceivable that this went out before I talked to Bissell, I do not exclude that, but the two were totally in tandem.

Mr. Baron. Having taken a look at all of the documents that we are about to introduce into the record today, before we begin taking your testimony on the record, are you table to pinpoint with any more precision your initial discussion with Mr. Bissell of the prospect of assassinating Lumumba?

Mr. Tweedy. Pinpoint it in terms of time?

Mr. Baron. Yas.

. .

Mr. Tweedy. No, not in terms of time. I can only assume -Mr. Baron. It would have taken place shortly before this
Allen Dulles cable?

Mr. Tweedy. Either shortly before, or shortly after, because the next series of cables obviously get the show, as it were, on the road.

May I comment just generally on those cables as a group?

There are no surprises in them as far as I am concerned, in terms of detail. Much of it, even to this day, I still do not remember.

One aspect emerges very clearly for me, that we were very careful about examining this on the possibilities of doing anything against Lumumba. Pasically, this whole period was a series of exchanges with the field who were seeking, as you can see from that cable traffic, various measures that might perform

8

9

1:

1 ...

1

1

or achieve the goal, including, indeed assassination, but not to by any means limited to that, that we were in trouble finding means which appeared secure, particularly means which kept the U.S. hand hidden. It is the to and from, and the atmosphere of it which is very familiar to me; the details of it, much of it even on reading them, is rather unfamiliar to me. I found no surprises in it.

Mr. Baron. Having refreshed your recollection by reviewing these cables, can you add any greater specificity to the record about the substance of your conversations with Richard Bissell on the possibility of assassinating Lumumba?

Mr. Twesdy. I think what we used to do, as I remember it, when it came to the technical exchange with the Station on one asset versus another, the possible security weakness of this man versus the possible strengths of another, Bissell left this largely to me. I do not mean to say that we did not from time to time review it. He did not debate with me on whether white Clamely was somebody who was worth dealing with or not, because the had Belgian connections, for example.

Mr. Baron. You are saving he would have left the operational details to you?

Mr. Twendy. The operational details of trying to come unwith some solution that looked as if it made sense, and had a promise of success. I do not recall that we would discuss this type of a cable in detail. As you can see, he released quite

a number of them, because he wanted to remain familiar with them.

(Discussion off the record.)

1

2

15

Mr. Baron. Back on the record on this subject.

Mr. Tweedy. No, I do not have any further recollection of detailed discussions with Bissell on this. On the other hand, it was perfectly clear that he remained actively interested in it. I am sure that he was the one that had the idea of Justin O'Donnell, for example, I think he undoubtedly came up with that idea. As you recall, I had forgotten entirely that Justin O'Dornell had ever played a role in this. I am sure when he fixed on O'Donnell the possibility to assist the Thief of Statics he must have discussed this with him. I can almost say I remember it, but hardly.

Mr. Baron. Do you have any recollection of what Bissell said to you in the series of discussions on the prospect of assassinating Lumumba about the level at which the exploration of this prospect had been authorized?

Mr. Tweady. No. That is the aspect I was never clear on except that it was perfectly clear to me that he was quite confident that this was -- I am now talking about the elimination of Lumumba by whatever means. I am not talking necessarily about assassination: I want to be quite clear on that.

I was quite clear in my mind that the policy levels of Washington were agreed that Lumumba must go. I cannot go any

further than that. I cannot say, for example, that Bissell said I think as an Agency we should consider assassination on this or that this had been discussed with the policy levels of government. I do not know, and it was never made clear to me nor:does this cable make clear, but it was perfectly clear that Mr. Dulles felt quite quiet in his mind about discussing any of these aspects with the State Department or the Ambassador.

Mr. Baron. Off the record.

1

2

3

4

5

6

7

8

10

1.

1:

10

1 .

'n

1: 1

z.

. .

(Whereupon, a brief recess was taken.)

Mr. Baron.. We are back on the record now.

When we stopped, we were discussing your account of your meetings with Richard Bissell where the subject of assassinating Lumumba had arisen among other means that had been considered in disposing of Lumumba, Did Richard Bissell ever indicate directly or indirectly to you that he had the authority of the President of the United States for moving forward with an operation which might include assassinating Lumumba?

Mr. Tweedy. Let me make it quite clear, he certainly never mentioned the President at all.

Mr. Baron. By name?

Mr. Tweedy. By name, or even by any indication. It was marely my impression reinforced, certainly, either before or after, of this cable of Allen Dulles that this was a policy level decision, but the extent to which the Executive had assassination discussed with him at all, I cannot comment on.

It is perfectly obvious that the Agency felt that it had the support of the Executive in efforts to eliminate Lumumba. It was at least my impression throughout this whole period that if it ever came down to the point where somebody said, I think we can do it, and we decided upon the means, that someone would have said, well, before we do, obviously there has to be final approval. I would not have known where the final approval would have come from. I would not expect that my correspondence with the Chief of Station in Laopoldville would result in the assassination of Mr. Lumumba without further reference.

Mr. Baron. You were under the impression that whatever steps you were involved in toward eliminating Lumumba, as you put it, were fully authorized at the highest level of the government?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes, I was.

1

2

5

6

7

9

1

14

] .:

16

17

1:

Mr. Baron. That would include the President?

Mr. Tweedy. I do not really think I can answer that question, Mr. Baron. When somebody at my level, fairly senior though it was, receives clear-cut assurances that the policy level wants something done, it is very difficult for him to judge whether the President per se has been in contact with the Agency or that he has done this through his National Security Advisor, the Secretary of State, or whoever. There could be no way that I could judge that.

I think it would be quite misleading if I were to try to

read into it either them or now.

1

2

1

1:

1 .

Mr. Baron. Whatever impression you had of the extent of the authority for the steps that you were taking to eliminate Lumumba was derived from your conversations with Richard Bissell?

Mr. Tweedy. And the cable.

Mr. Baron. And the cable by Allen Dulles.

Mr. Tweedy. Which merely indicated to me that the Agency was confident that it had its policy guidance and was thus acting accordingly.

Mr. Baron. Between this cable on August 26th which Allen Dulles dispatched to the Congo and the cable we will now mark Exhibit 2, which is a cable from yourself to Leopoldville on September 19th, marked Eyes Only, Guthman from Jadwin

(The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 2 for identification.)

ö

] :-

Mr. Baron. Were there any other meetings that you recall between yourself and Richard Bissell where he asked you to move beyond the exploratory stage to the implementation stage in assassinating Lumumba?

Mr. Tweedy. I do not know at all. I just do not recall that that ever occurred.

Mr. Baron. Let us turn, then, to this cable.

This cable indicates --

Mr. Tweedy. This is the one on the 19th?

Mr. Baron. Yes.

(Discussion off the record.)

Mr. Baron. Back on the record.

This cable begins with your indication to the Chief of
Station that someone was proceeding shortly to the Congo who
would announce himself as Sid from Paris.

Pirst of all, to backtrack, Guthman, in this cable, is
the Chief of Station, is that right?

Mr. Tweedy. Correct.

Chief of Station or by him alias, Hedgmena, and Jadwin is --

Mr. Tweedy. My pseudonym.

Mr. Baron. Did you have a first name in the pseudonym?

Mr. Tweedy. Thomas K.

Mr. Baron. Who was Sid from Paris?

Mr. Tweedy. I was trying to think. The identity is Sid

4

5 6

ь

~1.

3.

Brown. Sid Brown as a name means nothing to me.

Mr. Baron. If I represent to you that we have had testimony from Sidney Gottlieb, that this identity stood for himself, does that refresh your recollection?

Mr. Tweedy. It would not surprise me. It was my assumption that it probably was, but I could not recall, so I find -- in other words, your explanation, I think, is what I would have expected.

Mr. Baron. Do you have any independent recollection of dispatching Sidney Gottlieb on a mission to the Congo?

Mr. Tweedy. I have the most unclear recollection that I 1: discussed with Mr. Bissell Sidney Gottlieb's going to the : Congo. I have no recollections of any conversations I had with Mr. Gottlieb, himself, although I am quite convinced I had them.

In other words, it is inconceivable to me that he would have gona to the Congo without seeing me. I cannot recall the substance of our discussions, although I assume, and I imagine Mr. Bissell must have shared in this, we discussed what it was all about, the operational problems involved, so that he, in turn, could be somewhat sensible about what his own supporting role in this might be.

When I say this, it is a reasonable assumption but it is not direct recollection.

Mr. Baron. Does this cable indicate to you that you did

3

A

1:

1:

14

 15^{-6}

17

1 4

22

dispatch Sidney Gottlieb to the Congo on a highly sensitive mission?

Mr. Tweedy. It does indeed.

When you say I dispatched him, I would say it would be more accurate to say that Mr. Bissell and I dispatched him. I am sure the authority for him going would have come from he rather than me, but we arranged the details.

Mr. Baron. Your comment about the fact that the authority would have flowed from Mr. Bissell directy is borne out, is it not, by Mr. Bissell's initials on this cable?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes, exactly.

Mr. Baron. Was that a fairly unusual practice, to have both the DDP and the Chief of the Africa Division sign a cable?

Mr. Tweedy. Quite common. Throughout the organization on matters of either particular sensitivity or so important that the DDP wished to be constantly informed about correspondence on a subject, the Chief of the Division would originate and send out cables and have it actually signed off by the DDP. That was quite a common practice in the Agency.

Mr. Baron. Do you have a recollection, having seen this document, of the fact that you set up a special channel using the YQPROP sensitivity indicator?

Mr. Tweedy. I did not recall YOPROP, but I recall special channels.

TOP SECRET

COOK THE WASHINGTON TO SEE STATE TO SEE

Mr. Baron. This would have restricted all traffic from yourself to Chief of Station, is that correct?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes. My Deputy would also have access to it in my absence.

Mr. Baron. That would be Glen Fields?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes.

2

4

5

10

11

17

1.

Mr. Baron. Would Richard Bissell have access to it?

Mr. Tweedy. Indeed he would.

Mr. Baron. Allen Dulles also?

Mr. Tweedy. Certainly if he wanted, absolutely.

Mr. Baron. Why was a special communications channel set 12 Jup in this cable?

Mr. Tweedy. Because of the sensitivity of the subject. This, again, was a frequent procedure in the Agency on sensitive 15 k matters. If one was about to mount a sensitive operation, one in Fof the first things normally done was to set up special communications procedures so the dissemination of the messages could be restricted to what was required.

Mr. Baron. In this case, the especially sensitive subject to which you were restricting communications access was the elimination of Lumumba by one means or another?

Mr. Tweedy. That is correct.

Mr. Baron. What was the assignment that Sidney Gottlieby was to explain to the Chief of Station when he arrived in the Congo?

Mr. Tweedy. That, I do not recall. I can only assume that Sidney Gottlieb would have discussed with the Chief of Station instruments which TSD might have which could be of assistance in an assassination attempt. I assumed he discussed his inventory, whatever it might be, and the two presumably were trying to come to some conclusions as to what might have the best chance or the most practical chance of being used.

This is my assumption. I think in this early stage, that would have been the purpose of the exercise.

10 Mr. Baron. Let me represent to you the testimony of Sidne 1: Gottlieb; about two conversations that he had at Headquarters 1: before he undertook the mission to the Congo in September of 19 1960.

14

15

1€

First, when Dr. Gottlieb; looked at this cable and some subsequent cables which we will discuss today, he said these cables applied to himself. He confirmed the fact that he took a trip to the Congo and arrived on September 26th as is indicated by a subsequent cable, and left on October 5th, as is indicated by another cable.

Dr. Gortlieb said before he left the Condo -- I am sorry, before he left for the Congo -- he had a conversation with you and Glen Fields in which you instructed him to take a lethal material to the Congo and give it to the Chief of Station with instructions to assassinate Lumumba if it were possible and to instruct the Chief of Station in the technical means by

which this lethal material could be administered through
Lumumba's food or toothpaste or something that he would ingest.

Mr. Gottliebjalso testified that in that conversation you indicated to him that these instructions were being given at Richard Bissell's authority.

Did that conversation take place?

(Discussion off the record.)

2

۶.

Mr. Tweedy. His testimony does not basically refresh my memory. The only aspect of it which I would find unrealistic is that he had an instruction from me to tell the Chief of Station to use this material and go ahead and assassinate Lumumba, as if, in effect, that is all the authority that was necessary.

To be frank, that does not make sense. The rest of it is perfectly feasible. I do not recall it in the detail, but I am not going to deny what side said. I think his recollection that I told him, in effect, to go to the Chief of Station and sort of get the show on the road and use the poison and assassinate Lumumba without any further ceremony is just not the way it would have happened.

Mr. Baron. Why is that?

Mr. Tweedy. For the simple reason that under no circumstances would that instruction have been given by me without reference to higher authority up through the chain of command.

Mr. Baron. When you say reference to higher authority, what do you mean?

Mr. Tweedy. My higher authority in the first instance would be Mr. Bissell.

Mr. Baron. Dr. Gottlieb did testify --

Mr. Tweedy. I understand.

1

2

5

6

8

10

1.1

14

١.,

16

10

::

11:

:...

Mr. Baron. -- that you referred in your conversation with him to the fact that you had authority from Mr. Bissell for the assignment you were giving to Gottlieb.

Mr. Tweedy. The only thing that Mr. Cottlieb would disagree on is that there would be no further reference, which his statement implies from Leopoldville before they took any action on this matter, in other words, take the final action on this matter, and that was never a matter, to the best of my recollection, that was ever delegated by Mr. Bissell. In other words, Mr. Bissell never said, look, you have the picture, go ahead and do it in your own good time without any further reference to me or anybody else, nor is the tenor of this correspondence as I read it that way at all.

Mr. Baron. Do you recall if Mr. Bissell ever went as far as telling you that if an opportunity arose to carry off the assassination of Lumumba in a situation where it would be practically impossible to confirm, that there was authority for proceeding with the assassination with Headquarters, that the Chief of Station would be, under those circumstances, authorized to proceed to assassinate Lumumba?

Mr. Tweady, No, I do not. .

5

7

8

10

::

+ 16 - 17

Mr. Baron. Do you have a recollection about that one way or the other?

Mr. Tweedy. I do not recall that he ever put it to ma this way.

Mr. Baron. Let us then break down your statement about this meeting with Dr. Gottlieb into component parts.

You agree now, having heard Dr. Gottlieb's testimony, that it is true that you had asked Dr. Gottlieb to go to the Congo?

Mr. Tweady. Indeed, as I assumed I had, yes.

Mr. Baron. It is also true that you knew that <u>Dr. Gottlieby</u> was to carry a lethal material to the Chief of Station in the Congo?

Mr. Tweedy. If he says so, I do not disagree with him.

I do not frankly recall that at this point, but I am perfectly wedded to accept what he says.

Mr. Baron. Assuming, for the moment, that you would have required the Chief of Station to check back with Beadquarters before he carried out an assassination mission, would it be true that you assigned Dr. Gottlieb, the task of instructing the Chief of Station to assassinate Lumumba on that basis?

Mr. Tweedy. (Dr. Gottlieb, was the head of the Technical Services Division, or whatever it was called in those days.

Mr. Baron. Let me jump in for a moment.

At this point, for about a year and a half, he was the Science Advisor to Mr. Bissell, and he moved to Technical

Services shortly thereafter.

13

Mr. Tweedy. The way you put it to me was that I instructed COTTILED to assassinate Lumumba. The answer to that is, I am 4 % sure I never instructed Cottlieb; to assassinate Lumumba. This is the way you put it to me.

Mr. Baron. Let me correct that.

What I meant to say was, would you have asked Gottlieb 8 % to convey the instruction to the Chief of Station that he was 9 to assassinate Lumumba if he found a way to do it and if he 15 confirmed it with Headquarters?

Mr. Twaedy. My answer to that is almost certainly not. 3: 3 That would have been covered in other correspondence, which I 17 think is demonstrated by these cables, to the Chief of Station direct from me with authority of Mr. Bissell. I would not have 10 used, neither would Mr. Bissell, Mr. (Gottliebjas the channel for this instruction.

Mr. Baron. Or. Gottlieb has also testified that, aside from carrying the materials to the Chief of Station and instructing in their use and giving him an instruction about a mission to assassinate Lumumba, that he had one further role in the Congo; he was to serve as a technical advisor to the ... Chief of Station on the feasibility of using these biological substances to carry off the operation.

As Cottlies out it, Cottlieb; was to stay down there for a short period of time to determine the technical feasibility

of the operational plan that the Chief of Station might come up with.

Mr. Tweedy. This seems quite reasonable to me. Presumably: with his technical knowledge of the nature of these materials he would be in a position to either comment on or advise the Chief of Station as he attempted to put together some kind of operation. That makes good sense to me.

He would require, basically, a technical advisor.

Mr. Baron. Dr. Gottlieb also testified that the materials ha took with him were of a fairly short life. Their toxicity would wane within a matter of weeks.

Given that bit of information to refresh your recollection.

does that make it more likely that Gottliebiwas there, to aid

the Chief of Station in actually carrying off the administration
of these drugs, as opposed to giving him general instructions

in the use of such lethal substances?

Mr. Tweedy. I do not know really that I can comment on that. If the materials would deteriorate fast, the use of them, if possible, I would stress the latter, would necessarily have to be expeditied, but the overwhelming concern of Headquarters and the field, again, demonstrated in this correspondence was our concern that this thing could be done at all, that it be done right, securely, and that the U.S. hand should be concealed.

If this ware at odds with the life of these materials, I

think that would have just been too bad. But I think it is perfectly clear that we would not have expedited anything at the risk of doing it unprofessionally.

Mr. Baron. At the point that Gottlieb left for the Congo after talking with you, would be have been enpowered to convey to the Chief of Station that an assassination of Lumumba could be carried off if he could meet the criteria you just laid out, concealment of the U.S. hand and use of these materials before

their potency waned?

Mr. Tweedy. My answer to that would be he would be in no position to do anything more with the Chief of Station if they reached that point in planning, that as of the last time he was at Headquarters that there would probably be an approval from Washington.

Mr. Baron. You would expect, then, the Chief of Station would have been expected to reconfirm with Headquarters the fact that he had a go-ahead?

Mr. Tweedy. It would never have occurred to me otherwise.

Mr. Baron. It would be your testimony that, although you do not specifically recall your conversation with fir. Sottlieb, you would have made that clear to for. Sottlieb?

Mr. Tweedy. I would have thought so, yes, but I could not comment any further.

Mr. Baron. The reason for that is you do not recall the conversation?

TOP SECRET

tape 1b

. . .

Mr. Tweedy. Not only that; Dr. Gottlieb was as familiar as I was with (a) the sensitivity of this particular project and what was involved and the way that the Agency did its business, which was things of this kind were not dealt with on sort of an offhand basis.

Mr. Dawson. What is offhand?

1

2

- 1

Mr. Tweedy. The fact that the field and Dr. Gottlieb were given something in the nature of a blank check as to how they would go about it and when, without further reference to Headquarters.

Mr. Dawson. If we are to tie this to the cables, then, is there something in the cables predating tottlieh's visit to the Congo which would lead you to believe that it had previously been authorized by some words in those cables?

Mr. Tweedy. What, Mr. Dawson, had previously been authorized?

Mr. Dawsen. The authorization of the assassination affort, the elimination of Lumumba.

Mr. Tweedy. Only in the most general terms. No operation had been put forward by the field. In our business, these things were done by operational planning, at which point one came up with an operation that was agreed upon by the Station and by Headquarters, and this, then, would have been either implemented or not, according to the sav-so from Headquarters.

Hr. Dawson. That kind of operational planning is

After Mr. Gottliebjarrives in the Congo, is that correct?

Mr. Tweedy. This, in effect, is that (Indicating). You can tell by the Chief of Station, there is no further reference to Mr. Gottlieb, as I recall.

Mr. Baron. In this cable traffic?

Mr. Tweedy. In this cable traffic, was looking at all sorts of ways and means of eliminating Lumumba, not restricted to assassination, which coincides exactly with my recollection of the period between when the subject was first broached to the Station and that rather indefinable period when, in effect, it was all over, which, I suppose, basically is the disappearance of Lumumba.

I think all of this traffic supports my contention that under the instructions he was given, the Chief of Station in Leopoldville set about exploring all alleys and found none crystal clear. There were problems with all of them. Some looked more promising than others. Individuals who might be used obviously looked more promising than others. Some were discussed and discarded. We commented on some. And so it want.

Mr. Baron. I think that we should proceed in a moment to go through these cables with a close eye, one by one.

One further point in Dr. Gottlieb's testimony, to be fair to him, he said he was under the impression that it was general Agency procedure that in a mission like this one the Chief of

А

1

Station probably would check back with Headquarters, that any prudent Chief of Station would check back to reconfirm his authority to go ahead with an assassination operation, but \widetilde{Dr}_i . Gottlieb; said in his conversation with you he was not told that he should convey to the Chief of Station the requirement that he should check back with Headquarters before he proceeded with the assassination of Lumumba.

Mr. Tweedy. I cannot comment on his statements, because I cannot recall what I said to him. It certainly is perfectly. conceivable to me that I could have had this conversation with him and not mentioned this, that this would be covered in all the basic correspondence that I was having with the Chief of Station.

Mr. Haroù. So then it is possible -- or is it probable that in your instructions to Sidney Gottlieb about his mission to the Congo you might not have explicitly mentioned the requirement that the Chief of Station return to Headquarters to reconfirm his authority to move ahead with the assassination.

Mr. Tweedy. It is, I suppose, possible. I am not going to say it is not possible. I am merely saving that that is not the way we did business, and on the whole, Sidney Gottlieb would be as familiar with that as I would -- perhaps not as familiar with it, because he was on the technical side where I was on the operational side and used to this chain of command thing and the relationship between the Division and Station

1

2

2

,:.

5 6

7

1

•

.

1.

producer street sit washing

Chiefs in the field, to a greater extent than [Dr. Gottlieb] would.

The last thing I am doing is impugning his veracity and his testimony.

Mr. Baron. When you say it is not the way we do business, you meant to say it was your understanding in general Agency practice that the Chief of Station in a situation like this would be expected to check back with Headquarters?

Mr. Tweedy. When a Chief of Station was given the authority to carry out something entirely on his own initiative, that was made quite clear -- I'm not talking about this case, I mean generally -- this was made quite clear.

Mr. Baron. When you were talking about the fact that
"this was not the way that we generally did business," you were
not referring to the fact that you would have made it absolute!"
explicit in any conversation with Sidney Mottlieb or anyhody
like him who was undertaking a sensitive mission that the Chief
of Station would be expected to check back?

Mr. Tweedy. If I had not mentioned this to Sidney Gottlies and he said I did not, I am perfectly prepared to believe him, it would be because it never occurred to me that the Chief of Station would act in any other way. That is it.

Mr. Dawson. Of course, Mr. Hedgeman also testified that it never would have occured to him to have carried this out without having checked back, and he did so, of course; the cables will show that very clearly. What we are trying to focus

on is exactly what Mr. Gottlieb conveyed to Mr. Hedgeman, which, of course, you could not testify to.

Mr. Tweedy. I could not.

2

10

1.3

15

16

17

12-

1.0

20

. .

Mr. Baron. Or what you said to him.

Mr. Tweedy. I think it is quite possible that I did not say to Mr. Gottlieb, Sid; for Heaven's sake, do not have the Chief of Station go off assassinating this fellow without referring back to Headquarters. It would never have occurred to me to do that. It would have been, in my view, superfluous.

Mr. Dawson. You are, of course, aware that Mr. Hedgeman was aware of this practica in the Agency?

Mr. Tweedy. Certainly.

Mr. Dawson. You had seen that happen. He had only been Station Chief for a short time; in spite of that, he was still aware of Agency practice?

Mr. Tweedy. I think that it would be perfectly true to say that any clandestine services officer who had reached a certain seniority in field experience whether he was Chief of Station or not, he would have sucked this in with his mother's milk. We were, if I may say so, a very disciplined organization in that regard.

Mr. Dawson. Specifically as to Mr. Hedgeman, that would apply to him also?

Mr. Tweedy. It would indeed.

Mr. Baron. Let us proceed then to a document we will mark

Exhibit 3, which is a cable from Bronson Tweedy to the Chief of Station for his eyes only on September 22, 1960.

4 -

1:/ |

17

15

۲.

(The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 3 for identification.)

Mr. Tweedy. This is mostly discussion of Schott

Mr. Baron. The man you referred to was at this time an agent that was in contact with the Chief of Station?

Mr. Tweedy. I remember him very well. I could not possibly remember his name. I remember him very well; I met him later.

Mr. Baron. He proved to be a highly effective agent for the Station?

Mr. Tweedy. He was a very good intelligence agent, an excellent intelligence agent, for the simple reason that he was able to make contact with groups and media in the Congo which was very difficult for non-Africans to reach. He was, for a year or two, a first-class intelligence source basically; not an action source, but an intelligence source. -

Mr. Baron. When you read the sentence that is at the beginning of paragraph B on the first page where it says: *Concur this possibility worth watching, but if decided support for WOPROP objectives. Believe essential such be provided through third national channel with PBPRIME role completely concealed."

What are you referring to there?

Mr. Tweedy. I am not sure; I do not ramember. I do not recall what the incoming cable said.

What I am obviously saying is Schotzeffite had, I quess, an wife who was, at least had been, as

coppowers I think what I was saying is, if we wanted to use



TOPISECRET

Schotroffe directly in an assessination attempt, that I would not dismiss it out of hand.

Mr. Baron. You would be concerned about its security?

Mr. Tweedy. Absolutely.

Mr. Baron. You then would say the phrase "YOPROP objectives" would refer to an assassination attempt?

Mr. Tweedy. Yas.

1

2

6

7

Я

Mr. Baren. That the assassination, discussion of an assassination attempt, was being restricted to the YOPROP channel?

Hr. Tweedy. Yes.

Mr. Baron. On the last page of this document --

Mr. Tweedy. The only thing that worries me about this conclusion of mine is this, the more I read it, 2-B is another paragraph, which may not have had anything to do with Schotroff at all and I do not feel, at least I cannot recollect, why any leaks would almost certainly have included the if Schotroff were involved in this. Thus, I am inclined to feel I am talking about somebody else and not Schotroff.

Mr. Baron. I will represent to you in other cable traffic, I believe, which we will review as we proceed here, there was discussion of the use of another trait.

Mr. Tweedy. This was probably the case. I do not think this refers to Chotrogram. B here I do not think refers to Chotrogram I cannot recall --

TOP SECRET



Company of the second

ии

. .

•

٠..

Mr. Baron. Who?

YQPROP objectives would still refer to exploring possibilities to an assassination attempt?

Mr. Twandy. Yes.

5 Mr. Baron. This may refer to exploring it with a 6 different agent?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes.

Mr. Baron. On the last page, paragraph 3, it tells the Chief of Station: "Not intended you construe above comments as basically negative. You and colleague understand we cannot read over your shoulder as you plan and assess opportunities. Our primary concern must be concealment PRPRIME role unless outstanding opportunity emerges which makes calculated risk first class bet. Ready entertain any serious proposals you make based our high regard both your professional judgments."

What are you referring to in that paragraph? What message are you conveying to the Chief of Station?

Mr. Tweedy. Well, I think if you read the cable you will notice that we have found difficulty with a number of his proposals. These were exploratory proposals. I wanted --

Mr. Baron. For carrying off an assassination mission?

Mr. Tweedy. You keep coming off with an assassination

mission as if this was always just around the corner. What I

am saying is, we are in a period here—quite common in our

business of very intensive operational planning and exploration.

All sorts of things were coming up from the field. I had commented on it here; in the end, I say, do not be discouraged because you do not see the probable channel we will use. I assume the colleague was Sid Gottlieb, because I guess he was still there.

Mr. Baron. The first time he had not arrived, but you had already cabled that his arrival was imminent?

Mr. Tweedy. I assume that that is the colleague. I do not think he would have talked to anybody else on it. That is all it means.

It is, if you like, a technique of management.

6

8

11

. .

Mr. Baron. Moving on to a document that we will mark

Exhibit 4, the next cable, is from Allen W. Dulles of September

24, 1960 and your pseudonym is also listed as one of the senders

of the cable to the Chief of Station.

(The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 4 for identification.)

2

н

10

Mr. Baron. In this cable, in the first paragraph, it says: "We wish give every possible support in eliminating Lumumba from any possibility resuming governmental position or if he falls in Leop" -- meaning Leopoldville -- "setting himself in Stanleyville or alsewhere !

First, for the record, any time your pseudonym "Jadwin" or your name "Tweedy" appears in the upper lefthand corner of a cable or your signature appears on the bottom, you dispatched that cable? Is that not right?

.I am referring generally to the cable traffic.

Mr. Tweedy. What it means is this. It could mean several things, but I personally dictated the cable and dispatched it without further reference, or for some reason I constructed the cable and had it released by a higher authority, either Mr. 15 % Bissell or Mr. Dulles. Although those were not the only alternatives, if my name was on it, I was connected with it in one form or another.

I would guess that I dictated the cable and that Mr. Dulles and I do not have any idea how this came about -- Mr. Dulles wanted to see it, and Mr. Bissell suggested that it go out from Mr. Dulles and myself, I just do not know. . What this means is, Dullas and Tweedy Were totally aware of the cable.

Mr. Baron. Deturning then to the sentence I cited from the cable where you and Dulles were talking about giving every possible support in eliminating humumba, what message --

Mr. Tweedy. "Eliminating Lumumba from any possibility resuming governmental position." This, if I may say so, reverts to the original instruction from Mr. Dulles which was that the U.S. position was that Mr. Lumumba must be removed from a position of authority in the Congo and that assassination was not by any means the only way by which this might be accomplished.

This, I think, merely reiterates that it is not a -- being a Υ_{QPROP}^{OP} cable does not refer specifically to assassination.

Mr. Baron. Would this cable, in using the phrase "eliminating Lumumba" in this context contemplate assassination as at least one of the possible means that might be used?

Mr. Tweedy. I am afraid if I may say so you are putting words in my mouth. This is exactly what it says. He has two messages now from Mr. Dulles. The first one, I think, was perfectly clear. Since then he has had messages from Mr. Dulles' subordinates like myself. This merely makes it clear again that Headquarters wishes to "give every possible support in eliminating Lumumba from any possibility resuming governmental position" and I cannot say more than that, and I think to say that this stresses assassization would be quite untrue. But the Chief of Station in Leopoldville was already under instruction to be considering this as one of the possibilities.

Mr. Baron. Assassination?

Mr. Tweedy. This does not change that.

Mr. Baron. I think that is fine.

TOP SECRET

T O B V II

1

OOO C C CONTRACTOR & C CASE OF CO

The interesting aspect of that sentence for me is the rest of the sentence where the makes it clear that not only is there a concern about Lumumba being able to resume his position in Leopoldville, but anywhere also, and it would seem that assassination would at least have to be one of very few means that could insure that fact that Lumumba would not resume a

Mr. Tweedy. I do not think I can comment any further.

Mr. Baron. Lat us introduce as Exhibit 5 a cable dispatched from the Chief of Station on September 27th, 1960 for your eyes only, and this cable begins with a reference to for Gottlieb.

It says he was contacted 26 September. "We on same wave length." Then it continues, "Hence believe most rapid action consistent with security indicated."

The next paragraph says, "Basis 2 talks considering possibilities:" -- there follows a list of possibilities from A to G and paragraph 3 on the bottom of page 2 says, "Plan proceed on basis priorities as listed above, unless instructed to contrary."

(The document refarred to was marked Twaedy Exhibit No. 5 for identification.)

TOP SECRET

OUT TO THE PROPERTY OF THE PARTY OF THE

:.:

1

2

4

position of power anywhere.

Mr. Baron. Does that indicate to you that on the list of priorities, priority A would have been considered by the Chief of Station to be his top priority?

Mr. Tweedy. Can you read, by the way, paragraph 2: "Basis
2 talks considering possibilities" of dispatching Schotroffe
to Stanleyville and taking refuge -- that would be refuge, would
it not?

Mr. Baron. Yes. "Recall schotroffin from Stanleyville" -- Mr. Tweedy. -- "and have him take refuge with Big

Brother" --

14

1.5

16

Mr. Baron. -- "Would thus act as inside man to brush up datails to razor edge. Also would provide info on food and gricultural problem. Guthman recalling Schotroffe to Leop."

When Dr. Gottlieb looked at this cable, he testified that this cable indicated that he arrived in the Congo on the 26th of September. He had two talks with the Chief of Station where they discussed various operational possibilities of getting rid of Lumumba. The letter A represented their top priority plan.

Would you agree with that interpretation of the cable?

Mr. Tweedy. I would think so.

Mr. Baron. Would you --

Mr. Tweedy. When he says: "Plan proceed on basis priorities as listed above" this again is not what he was going to
do at the conclusion of this without further reference carry
out an assassination. He says, what we see is schotnoffe the



best answer to our problem.

2

17

1.2

Mr. Baron. Does he not indicate in this cable though that he would proceed to implement these plans unless he were instructed to the contrary? In other words, this very cable might constitute his request for a confirmation.

Mr. Tweedy. I disagree. I think these various possibilities still need further exploration is what he was suggesting to Headquarters he concentrate on that is the best possible use of Schotroffe on this including further operational intelligence on the situation which might lead to an agreement that we would use this man, and then all these others, but it does not in any sense, as far as I am concerned, it is not in any sense the Chief of Station saying, if A looks terribly good I shall just go ahead and finish the job without further reference. Not at all.

Mr. Baron. I do not understand how you can read the phrase "unless instructed to the contrary" in that way.

Mr. Twendy. Because there are other possibilities have.

I am sorry, but I am afraid looking at it fifteen years later —
in the subject that you are engaged in, I think you would look
at it entirely differently than I would, working on a day-to-day
matter with the Chief of Station. There is absolutely nothing
in this cable which says that they have the answer to

Mr. Baron. Does paragraph A indicate that Schoeroffe would

ကြောင်းငြင်းမြော use.

200

TOP SECRET



ŀΩ

take refuge with Big Brother, meaning move into Lumumba's

1 2

11.

1:

1:

14

: :

10

1

antourage?

Mr. Tweady. I think probably this would be -- I am trying to think how this was.

Was this possibly gasings

Mr. Baron. I do not know the operational details.

Mr. Tweedy. He did have some access to Lumumba's entour-

Mr. Baron. Would you assume that this cable is suggesting that Schotroffer be recalled to Leonoldville so that he might move into (Lumumba's entourage?

Mr. Tweedy. Absolutely.

Mr. Baron. Where it says he "would thus act as inside me: to brush up details to razor edge," would you assume that refers to exploring the means by which Lumumba might be poisoned?

Mr. Tweedy. I think that is quite a possibility. I cannot specifically say yes. I suspect he was our best potential source for operational intelligence, if you like, on this.

Then he says "Also would provide info on food and agricultural problems." I have a vague recollection at this point that he was reporting rather importantly on aspects of food and agriculture which was a major political factor within the Commothen. I cannot put it any more clearly than that.

I think it is that this would be a byproduct of this, that we would get more good reporting on the subject.

which is yourself --

; . ;:::

1.1.

Mr. Baron. You would read that sentence literally instead of an oblique reference to getting access to Lumumba's food by which he might be poisoned?

Mr. Tweedy. I would read it much more literally than that.

Mr. Baron. Let us turn then to Exhibit 6, which is a

cable from the Chief of Station on September 30th to Jadwin,

(The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 6 for identification.)

Mr. Baron. -- in which the Chief of Station says: "No really airtight op possible with assets now available. Must choose between cancelling op or accepting calculated risks of varying degrees."

2

1.

1.5

immediately, if at all, urga Headquarters authorize exploratory conversations to determine if Schotroffo willing take role as active agent or cut-out this op."

Pirst, would you read the sentence or the phrase "view necessity act immediately, if at all" to refer to the fact that at this point Cottlieb had informed the Chief of Station that the lethal material was of a limited life?

Mr. Tweedy. I cannot really comment on that. That is certainly a perfectly reasonable explanation for that remark, but as I do not know exactly where Lumumba sat on that particular moment when this cable was sent, it might have something to do with his availability or something else, I just do not know.

makes clear, of course, that although Control had been use in an operational intelligence support role, he at this point had never been cut in on plans. Of course, Chief of Station did not know whether he would be willing to go along with this set up of not.

Mr. Baron. The Chief of Station here is considering an

TOP SECRET



ш

approach to schotroff first on a hypothetical basis --

Mr. Tweedy. Yes.

Mr. Baron. It is clear here, is it not, that schotroffolis is being viewed as a potential assassination asset?

Mr. Tweedy. Indeed.

Mr. Baron. Let us introduce as Exhibit 7 a cable on 30 September 1960 signed by Glen Fields to the Chief of Station, again in the $\frac{\sqrt{2}}{20}$ PROP channel.

(The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 7 for identification.)

4]



1

2

Mr. Baron. Prasumably, it is responding to the cable that we just looked at, and in this cable, Glen Fields says, "You are authorized have exploratory talks with schotroffs to assess his attitude toward possible active agent or cut-out role."

Would you assume that Glan Fields consulted you before sending this authorization to the Chief of Station?

Mr. Tweedy. Not necessarily. I might have been out of town that day. As you will notice, all he says is, "You are authorized have exploratory talks" and "Agree with you initial discussions should be on hypothetical basis." And, of course, at that point, we would expect a report from the field on how it went. He was taking it one step further. He might not have cleared that with me if I were away. He might also have perhaps cleared it with Mr. Bissell.

Mr. Baron. As your Daputy, it would have been perfectly proper in your eyes for Glen Fields to have issued this cable without consulting you?

Mr. Tweedy. Cartainly. It is quite possible, too, that he even told Mr. Bissell what he was planning to do. I cannot tell you specifically. This is all that this cable authorizes. I find it entirely within his delegated responsibilities.

Mr. Baron. Would it have been standard procedure for Glen Fields, in your absence, to mention to Richard Bissell the fact that such authorization to be sent to the Chief of Station

on an exceptional and sensitive mission like this one?

Mr. Twendy. Would you say that again?

Mr. Baron. Would it have been standard procedure for Fields to check with Bissell in your absence before he sent such a cable?

Mr. Tweedy. No. Field's understanding of his authorities and his relationships with the DDP on such matters were exactly the same as mine. We would have seen eye to eye with him.

If I had sent the cable, undoubtedly I would have let

Mr. Bissell know that I was planning to carry this thing that
much closer. The reason for that is that we were getting close
to informing a third party that this was in the wind. Therefore,
before we actually took this step, I think something like
this, a third party being Schotzeofff.

Mr. Baron. As Exhibit 8, we will introduce a cable on October 7th, 1969, from the Chief of Statin to Jadwin, which is yourself.

(The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 8 for identification.)

tape 2a



,1 2

2

ą

5

_

В

•

•

17

. :

3 Characteristics (18 hours from 0.8

Mr. Baron. This cable begins with a reference to Sidney Gottlieb, and he: "Departed Leop for PBPRIME 5 October, view expiration date his materials. However, left certain items of continuing usefulness. Guthman plans continue try implement op."

Do you have any independent recollection of receiving this cable?

Mr. Tweedy. You know, it's terribly hard when you see something that clearly occurred, and to me I read, it's terribly hard at this stage to say, of course I remember. It all reads perfectly familiar to me now. To say quite specifically I recall receiving the cable will perhaps go a little beyond my memory.

Mr. Baron. Based upon having read this cable at that time, which you assume you did, is that correct?

Mr. Tweedy. Absolutely.

Mr. Baron. You would have known that Sidney Gottlieb had left the Congo on October 5th and that the Chief of Station planned to continue to try to implement the operation.

Mr. Tweedy. Which means that he would continue his exploratory operational work to see if he could come to some solution.

Mr. Baron. You would read that sentence still to apply to an exploratory phase, a phase in which the Chief of Station.

Was exploring the feasibility of assassinating Lumumba as

TOP'SECRET

opposed to moving to implementing?

Mr. Tweedy. Absolutely. Under no circumstances anything else.

Mr. Dawson. Based upon this Exhibit and the previous one than, Mr. Tweedy, is it your opinion that in this case no agent was ever asked to assassinate Lumumba?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes, indeed. That also coincides with my best recollection which is not all that damn good. It is perfectly obvious that schottoffe was never requested to assassinate Lumumba, and I have no recollection of anybody having been asked to do this.

Mr. Dawson. Whather the discussion was hypothetical, as outlined in the previous exhibit.

Mr. Tweedy. Yes.

7

Mr. Dawson. Why is it obvious that schotsoffs was never asked to assassinate Lumumba in light of the sentence in this cable that reads, "Although did not pick up ball," -- referring to the fact that schotsoffs did not necessarily pick up the ball on assassinating Lumumba in his conversation with the Chief of Station, the Chief of Station nevertheless believed "he prepared take any role necessary within limits security accomplish objective."

Does that not indicate that Schoenoffe was at least viewed as someone who was prenared to undertake an assassination mind if he should be tasked with it?





1:

14

20

Mr. Tweedy. I did not say he was not. This at that time is the Chief of Station's best assessment of what the Schotroff reaction would be if the thing was formally put to him so bluntly that he understood entirely what it was all about. I do not recall, I do not believe any of this residual traffic indicates that it ever got so far that we did .that, and I think, my own belief is it is a 50-50 proposition on whether Sch would agree to do it. I think probably in "limits security accomplish objective" is probably the controlling factor. I cannot really recall anymore.

Mr. Dawson. Off the record.

(Discussion off the record.)

Mr. Baron. Back on the record.

This report on October 7th by the Chief of Station refers back to the exploratory conversations that he mentioned he was --

Mr. Twaedy. Implied to by Fields.

Mr. Baron. -- authorized by Fields in the previous cable of the 30th.

Mr. Tweedy. Right.

Mr. Baron. As Exhibit 9, we will introduce a cable signed by B. Tweedy to the Chief of Station in the YOPROP channel.

> (The document referred to was marked Tweady Exhibit No. 9 for

1

2

10

1.1

15

16

identification:) [--] --]

Mr. Baron. It begins, "Had good discussion your colleague 7 October. Comments follow:"

"A. Be assured did not expect YOPROP objectives be reached in short period and understand current situation fully warranted return your colleague."

And then it continues to discuss the fact that you were considering dispatching a third country national operator and a senior case officer from the CIA who would "run this op and outside agent full time under your direction."

Does this cable refer to the fact that you debriefed Sidney Gottlieb?

Mr. Tweedy. I am sure it does. That is what it must be, yes.

Mr. Baron. The first paragraph is meant to indicate that the Chief of Station should not feel that Headquarters would be disappointed in the fact that he did not pull off an assassination mission in such a short period of time?

Mr. Tweedy. I want to be careful to how I reply to that. All I was saying to a very professional colleague was that we had no illusions about the fact that the planning operation of this would be very difficult, at best, and would take time and thoroughly agree with the fact that prospects, immediate prospects, were such that there was no alternative for Sidney Gottlieb to return. That is all I was saying.

But to say what I was trying to express to him was the

fact that we were not overly disappointed that Lumumba was not assassinated at this point is just not the level of intercourse that I had with a very professional Chief of Station. That is all.

Mr. Baron. Does not the paragraph A here indicate that the objective of the mission that was discussed in the YQPROP channel was to assassinate Lumumba in view or in light of the fact that Gottlieb had gone to the Congo with materials that were only going to be lathal for a short period of time?

Mr. Tweedy. That is what it says.

1

1.10

Mr. Baron. In other words, what I am trying to explore with you is your characterization of this entire stage of the operation as one of planning and exploration when we know that Gottlieb took materials to the Congo which would only be lather for a short period of time and presumably was prepared to move from exploration to implementation?

Mr. Tweedy. If, as a result of the Station focusing on the problem for the first time, as a result of Haadquarters' request, they had come up with a plan that they thought was exceedingly solid and which Headquarters approved, it is not surprising, perhaps, that we wanted the materials there to take advantage of such, if you like, an unlikely event. But this would not change the normal sequence of events, which would be that the Station would explore, keep Headquarters informed, Headquarters would comment, it would then be a cresendo of

agreement or no agreement at all resulting from either a final request for approval or either approval or no approval. This would not have changed.

1

2

4

5

8

10

14

Mr. Baron. Because Gottlieb took lethal materials to the Congo with him that had such a short period of lethality, were you not contemplating at that time that the operation might well move from the exploration phase to the implementation phase just as soon as Gottlieb and Hedgeman determined that it was feasible?

Mr. Tweedy. I think I would put it quite differently.

I think that I would say that we would have been remiss in not being in a position to exploit, if we reached the point where we all agreed that the thing was possible.

If they had merely gone over and said we think we can do it, by why do you not send the stuff from Headquarters, that would have been sort of nonsense, if you follow me.

Mr. Baron. You would have expected the Chief of
Station to cable back for confirmation, but it was certainly within your contemplation at the time that when Gottlieb went to the Congo, when the Chief of Station cabled for confirmation, you would probably give him a go ahead to assassinate Lumumba?

Mr. Tweedy. I did not say that at all.

Mr. Baron. If the operation were feasible?

Mr. Tweedy. I did not say that at all. It would not have

been my say-so. I do not know what the policy levels of my

Agency, who in turn would have been reflected in the policy

levels of the government, would have done if it had come to the

point where somebody said, we can do it, do you want us to do

it.

Mr. Baron. You would have referred that to Bissell?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes.

1

Mr. Baron. He would have referred it?

Mr. Twesdy. He would have referred it according to his lights. That was not my business. He was his own level of authority. He was as aware of his authority as I was at my level. I only assume that this would have been discussed at the highest level, certainly at the Agency. I assume that the decision would have had to have been made by Allen Dulles and who else he wished to consult in Washington.

These are pure assumptions on my part. Under no circumstances would I have given the go ahead.

Mr. Dawson. That is interesting.

Mr. Baron. I just have one more question on this line.

I realize we are going very closely over this ground. We would not be doing it if it weren't important in trying to get you to clarify for the record exactly what shade of meaning you want to attach here.

Would it be fair to say that when you dispatched Cottlied to the Congo you expected to hear back --

Mr. Tweedy. I expected this would result in a dialogue between the Station and ourselves as to what might be feasible.

Mr. Baron. You were hoping?

1

2

6

7

1:

14

Mr. Tweedy. Gottlieb assisting the Chief of Station in his explorations.

Mr. Baron. In view of the entire policy of the Agency at that time, as indicated in the cables of Dulles and the cables from yourself and Bissell to the Congo, you were hoping that Gottliebland the Chief of Station would find a feasible means of carrying out an assassination mission and then inform you of that.

Mr. Tweedy. I am not going to comment on the hope. I do not know what my frame of mind was on that.

The purpose of the exercise was to see whether this was possible. One thing was clear, that I was the instrument of policy in carrying out the exploration which was entirely a professional matter. If the exploration had reached a point where we felt that we could submit to higher authority a plan which we thought made some sense, at that point higher authority would have to take the ball and run with it and let us know what they concluded.

Mr. Baron. By higher authority here, you mean any authority higher than yourself?

Mr. Tweedy. It would start with me in my chain of command.

I would not be concerned with the Mational Security Advisor

to the President or anybody else, I was perfectly clear in my mind because of what had occurred and the way that these matters had been broached to the field by Mr. Dulles, that the thing was in the national arena and was just not in the Agency's arena.

What Mr. Dulles would have done and what he felt his authorities were from higher authority I cannot tell you.

Mr. Dawson. That would have been a matter that would have been between Mr. Bissell and Mr. Dulles, is that correct?

Mr. Tweedy. In the first instance, it would have been between Mr. Dulles and the outside world, the Executive.

1:

. .

Mr. Dawson. The chain of command would have been expected would have talked to Bissell, you would not have been expected or would have asked what Mr. Dulles' view were?

Mr. Tweedy. Mind you, we were also an Agency that was very flexible. I am not saying Mr. Dulles might not have talked to me about this, that was because Mr. Bissell was not immediately available, or something of this kind.

What I am saying is—at the working level, the operational level, the Divisional and the Station level, we had come up with a plan which made professional sense to us which we felt sound anough so that we would present it to our masters, we would have done so—and the resultant instruction to the field would have depended on their reaction as far as I was concerned within the Agency. As far as Mr. Dulles was concerned, I cannot

tell you.

1

In other words, the degree to which he thought he would have to refer further to Washington on, I have no idea.

Mr. Baron. It was your job to find a feasible way to carry out an assassination; it was the job of Bissell and those above him to decide whether to go ahead, as far as you were concerned?

Mr. Tweedy. As far as I was concerned, that is the way it started.

Mr. Dawson. You have no independent or specific recollection that you ever went to Mr. Bissell and said, we do not have
a shot at this, or we do, and we could do it this way, and him
saying one thing or another? You have no recollection either
way?

Mr. Tweedy. Mr. Bissell read the same traffic I did.

Mr. Dawson. I did not know that.

Mr. Tweedy. He read these cables. When I say he read
every single one of them word for word -- all I can say is he
had full access to these cables and anything he had not read or
had any reason to believe he had not read. I would have kept him
generally briefed on the progress of the planning. Maturally,
he would have been interested. He would not have followed it
in detail.

Mr. Dawson. Would Mr. Dulles have had any access to these cables?

Mr. Tweedy, Not routinely. I think he would have expected

Mr. Bissell to keep him orally informed on a thing like this.

He did not want any more paper floating around in those days.

Mr. Dulles was in evan another building. Now, we were all down at the Reflecting Pool at that point, were we not, and Mr.

Dulles was on E Street. It doesn't make any difference. The number of papers on this YOPROP thing would have been restricted to the absolute minimum. I do not think Mr. Dulles would have expedted to be bothered with the operational details. What he would have expected from Mr. Bissell was progress on planning the elimination of Lumumba by whatever means.

Mr. Dawson. Was the routine way that that information would have been given to Mr. Dullas -- for instance, what I'm thinking was, were there staff meetings at which you attended with Mr. Bissell in Mr. Dulles' presence concerning what was happening generally on a routine quarterly or weekly basis?

Mr. Tweedy. Mr. Bissell would have seen Mr. Dulles by and large every day.

Mr. Dawson. They would not review meetings on a weekly or routine basis?

Mr. Tweedy. He had his own staff meeting every morning, Mr. Dulles did. These were attended by his Deputy Directors, of which Mr. Bissell was One.

I used to see Mr. Bissell -- he had a staff meating once a week which all Chiefs of Division attended. Nothing like this would be discussed at those. I had my own private meetings

TOP SECRET

16

with him on these matters whenever it seemed necessary by one or the other of us.

Mr. Baron. Returning to the cable of October 7th, 1960, which you sent to the Chief of Station, the reference to a senior case officer who might be dispatched to the Congo, is that a reference to the fact that Bissell was considering dispatching Justin O'Donnall?

Mr. Tweedy. No other candidate, no other. I assume that is who it is.

Mr. Baron. O'Donnell's account that he was asked by Bissell to go to the Congo to carry off the assassination of Lumumba would fit here?

Mr. Tweedy. Sure.

4

Mr. Baron. The third country national referred to in this
to 7 cable and in other cables as someone you are considering
dispatching to the Congo to help with the operation, would that
be QJWIN or WIROGUE?

Mr. Tweedy. As I told you before, definitely not WDROGUE.

Iresumably this other fellow, whose identity and what he was is

Very, very unclear to me.

Mr. Baros. The agent that was run by Armold Silver

Mr. Tweedy. Yes. This would have been the man that would have worked with Justin O'Donnell if it had all happened.

Mr. Baron. That was QJWIN. I will represent to you that QJWIN was the agent who was supervised by Justin O'Donnell.

TOP SECRET



__1

1 Mr. Tweedy. We read that that time, which is my only 2 recollection of it. That is the person I am sure.

Mr. Baron. Let me correct myself here.

I will represent to you that QJWIN was the agent that was 107 05 recruited by Arnold Silver and sent by Silver to the Congo for use by O'Donnell and perhaps by the Chief of Station.

Is that consistent with your recollection?

Mr. Twaedy. No, it is not consistent with my recollection.

It is certainly consistent with what I read the last time I saw you, which I have no reason to dispute. I just cannot remember the blighter at all.

Mr. Baron. As Exhibit 10, let us introduce a cable of October 15th, 1960, which is not sent in the YOPROP channel. It is marked RIBAT WIFLAT in the space where sensitivity indicators are usually placed.

: :

(The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 10 for identification.)



Mr. Baron. This cable requests the views of the Chief of Station on suggestions A, B and C for various covert operations.

OZ

In paragraph C, there is a reference to WirROAK.

Mr. Tweedy, we have received the representation from the CIA that that was a cryptonym used to refer to Lumumba.

Is that consistent with your intereptation of the cable?

Mr. Baron. It is indeed.

Mr. Tweedy. This paragraph C says in part: "Only direct action we can now stand behind is to support immobolizing or arresting ROAK, desirable as more definitive action might be.

Any action taken would have to be entirely Congolese."

Now, you signed this cable, but it was not sent in the special sensitivity channel that dealt with Gottlieb's mission to the Congo?

Before we discuss this cable, let us also introduce into the record as Exhibit 11 another cable which you signed on October 15, 1960 which was sent in the YOPROP channel to the Chief of Station.

(The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 11 for identification...)



Mr. Baron. This contains the following language: "You will note from cable through normal channel currently being transmitted" then it continues "on YQPROP suggestions. You will probably receive more along these lines as stumbling bloc work represents increasingly apparent all studying Congo situation closely and his disposition spontaneously becomes number one consideration."

Mr. Tweedy. I think by that, I think it is perfectly Godawful English.

Mr. Baron. The cable continues --

3

4

5

8

9

10

14

Mr. Tweedy. Obviously that means that everyone one talked to said there is no solution to the Congo as long as Lumumba stays in a position of power or influence there. That is what that means.

Mr. Baron. The cable continues: "Raise above so you not confused by any apparent duplication. This channel remains for specific purpose you discussed with celleague and also remains highest priority."

Now, does this pair of cables indicate that at this point despite the indication in the first cable that we looked at that "direct action would be limited to entirely Congolese action" the actual position of yourself and others at Headquarters involved in this operation was that exploration of an assassination mission remained the highest priority for the Chief of Station?



1

2

3

4 5

6

7

8

9 10

3

1.

1..

14

1.5

10

(0000) (1 polyanian)

Mr. Tweedy. I think that is accurate.

We had come to the end of the road, at least-temporarily on the YQPROP aspect and for the time being we were in no position to approve anything but what was discussed in the OC position to approve anything but when the OC position to approve anythi

Mr. Baron. When the cable refers to the specific purpose you discussed with colleague --

Mr. Tweedy. This is assassination with Gottlieb, I am sure.

Mr. Baron. It then says: This purpose remains highest priority. Would that not indicate to the Chief of Station that he should proceed to find a way that Lumumba could be assassinated?

Mr. Tweedy. What this would mean to the Chief of Station was that he should retain exploration of possible means of assassinating Lumumba as highest priority. He should continue to suck means to do this, not to do it.

Mr. Baron. Again, you are maintaining you have just made yourself clear, as far as you were concerned, you were still asking him to explore and not implement at this point?

Mr. Tweedy. Nothing alsa but.

Mr. Baron. Who would have had access to or received distribution of the first cable we looked at which travelled in



2

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

1::

13

14

16

1 ..

! ..

1 :

i: .

7.

1.7

; . . ;

21

Mr. Tweedy. It would have been restricted, but not as restricted as the other.

Mr. Baron. Would somebody at the Embassy conceivably have been cut in on cable traffic in the channel that dealt with WFLAT operations?

Mr. Tweedy. Could be, certainly.

Mr. Baron. In other words; the purpose of sending a second cable on the same day which dealt with action against Lumumba was what?

Mr. Tweedy. The simple reason I think -- I say I think, because I cannot tell you so -- as I said a few minutes ago, obviously you'd come temporarily to the end of the line on YOPROP. Measures taken to shore up WELLAP DIE position in the Congo, Mabutu would have served to support the general objective, of containing Lumumba by whatever means. It is all part of the same purpose.

Once again referring to the original cable from Mr. Dullas which said all means, in effect, and I think the reason I'm putting this in the open channel, the open channel is still --

Mr. Baron. Simply the ordinary channel used between yourself --

Mr. Tweedy. Still a restricted channel. RIBAT is a restricted thing, in any event. This could have been discussed with the Ambassador or the Embassy, if any aspect of it seemed

TOP SECRET



w

4

5

10

122

1.3

15

19

appropriate by the Chief of Station.

Mr. Baron. By contrast, the YOPROP cable would only have been seen by the Chief of Station?

Mr. Tweedy. The Embassy would not have been shown this cable anyway. We do not show the traffic to the Embassy; we discussed it.

Mr. Baron. It would have been propr for the MIPLAT cable to be conveyed in some manner?

Mr. Tweedy. To be discussed.

Mr. Baron. Between the Chief of Station and perhaps the Ambassador?

Mr. Tweedy. Discussed; only orally.

Mr. Baron. By contrast, the YOPROP cable clearly would have been restricted to the Chief of Station?

Mr. Tweedy. I have no reason to believe that the YOPROP business was discussed with the Ambassador, I do not believe it was, although Mr. Dulles, in his original cable, said 18 he could, if he wanted to.

Mr. Baron. Let us introduce as the final exhibit for the moment Exhibit 12, a cable of October 17, 1960 going to Jadwin from the Chief of Station.

In this cable, the Chief of Station is responding to your suggestion that a senior case officer might be dispatched to $\frac{1}{2}$ the Congo to handle the $\widehat{\mathrm{YQ}}\mathsf{PROP}$ operation. He says it is an 25 # excellent idea. Is that a fair interpretation?

1 (

.:

:...

. .

2::

(The document referred to was marked Tweedy Exhibit No. 12 for identification.)

Mr. Baron. The Chief of Station then makes a suggestion in the fourth paragraph for equipment that might be provided if such a case officer were to be sent. He 'says, "If case officer sent, recommend Headquarters pouch soonest high powered foreign make rifle with telescopic sight and silencer. Hunting good here when lights right. However as hunting rifles now forbidden, would keep rifle in office pending opening of hunting season."

1

Would you take that to be a racommendation by the Chief of Station, if a case officer was sent to the Congo to concentrate on the YOPROP operation, he should be provided with the kind of weapon that would be suited for a sniper shot at Lumumba?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes. Not necessarily to be fired by the case officer, obviously not, but at least used in the operation.

Mr. Baron. This reference to the hunting season can be taken as a reference obliquely to the fact that Lumumba was in UN custody and that there would not be, in effect, "open season" on him until he showed his face outside of UN custody. Would that be a fair interpretation?

Mr. Tweedy. I would not have interpreted it quite the

same way. I would have interpreted it this way, which was if

it, as a result of Headquarters suggestion that a rifle be

provided to the Station, the Station would come up with an

operational plan involving the use of the rifle which Headquarters

would approve, and that thus, in effect, the operation was on

by a rifle, that would be the opening of the hunting season.

In other words, the point where they knew how it could be used and Headquarters had approved its use.

Mr. Baron. I have one other general question before we

take a break, and that is, returning to Sidney Gottlieb's account of his conversation with Richard Bissell about making preparations for carrying off an assassination against an African foreign leader if it were required, Gottlieb said in that context that he had higher authority for such an operation. Gottlieb also said that he clearly interpreted Bissell to mean that Bissell had Presidential authority for such an operation? Did you have any knowledge of such a conversation between Gottlieb and Bissell from any source?

B

١:

17

1.1

1-1

tapa 2b 14

Mr. Tweedy. I do not recall that Gottlieb and I ever discussed higher authority and approval. I do not say that it did not occur. If Gottlieb said that he had this impression in talking to Bissell, I cannot say no, but I cannot comment on it further.

Mr. Baron. For the moment, we have no further questions and we will take a break now and pick up again before the full Committee and Executive Session this afternoon.

Thank you very much for your patience in going through though documents one by one. It has been extramely helpful to us.

(Whereupon, at 1:40 p.m. the hearing concluded.)

o, Allian W. Dülli 1. DC1 1. 8301	SEC	RET		131
LARCEST IN 1969			3	
LEOPOLDVILLA		. !	กรรครองคุณ เกิดตั้ง	1 [4.7]
4) DIRECTOR			2027115	
e. CCP			X BEIORICA	Transcore
0, 070 0	·		OPENATIONAL	\$ 7 m (15 m m m
		<u> </u>	9	7152955
LEOP	1840		C:12 DIR	
,			47587	77507
PRIORITY				

- FOR ROBERT GUTHMAN FROM ASCHAM
- IN HIGH QUARTERS HERE IT IS THE GLEAR-CUT CONCLUSION THAT
 IF LLL CONTINUES TO HOLD HIGH OFFICE, THE EMEVITABLE RESULT WHAT
 OF THE CHAOS AND AT WORST PAVE THE WAY TO COMMUNIST TAKEOVIC
 OF THE CONGO WITH DISASTROUS CONSEQUENCES FOR THE PRESTIGE OF THE
 UN AND FOR THE INTERESTS OF THE FREE TR WORLD GENERALLY.
 CONSEQUENTLY WE CONCLUDE THAT HIS REMOVAL MUST BE AN UNGENT
 AND PRIME OBJECTIVE AND THAT UNDER EXISTING CONDITIONS THIS
 SHOULD BE A HIGH PRIORITY OF OUR COVERT ACTION.
 - PROPOSE WE WISH TO GIVE TOU WIDER AUTHORITY ALONG THE LEOP 0772 AND LEOP 0785 AND DIR 46115 INCLUDING EVEN MORE AUGREMANTE ACTION IF IT CAM REMAIN COVERT. WE REALIZE THAT TARGETS OF OPPORTUNITY MAX PRESENT THEMSELVES TO TOU AND IN ADDITION TO THAT SHAPE AUTHORIZE EXPENDED TO SHAPE SHAPE AUTHORIZE EXPENDED TO SHAPE AUTHORIZE EXPENDED.

B.TT.

▼ Transfer of the second seco	ZW C	THE SECUL	60 1 5 10	The state of the s
	3 (A)	7		
		1 1		6:
		1	, -	• • • •
DIFFCTOR	15	300116	1.5	il.A.i
		}		eralij
	-	1 1000	IFA FR 1	
PAGE.	E 2			62366 475 67
INÍÚ	~~~·	1 27:3		a 011
P TO A TOTAL OF \$100,000 TO CARRY OUT A	MI C	Traduction in the	UGMAM	2 011
THE YOU DO NOT ILLY I THE OPPORTUNITY	TOC	ONSUL1	וזונט. א	TK 173%
CUR KEAD KUO				
3. TO THE EXTENT THAT AMBASSADO	R MA	Y DESIRE	TO BE	CONSULT
ou should beek his concurrence. If in ,				تقطقت
	nnı,	PAATICU	1313 C)	
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A				
	CTC			
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A	CT C) א טסץ א כ	JA RWO	тнояту
A NAD BOT DETJUSHOD EG OT HSIW TOK EGO TH JARKETER TUKREG TON SEGO EMIT EREN UNA HEEB KEEE KAN EDARKK LELL	CT C) א טסץ א כ	JA RWO	тнояту
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A	CT C) א טסץ א כ	JA RWO	тнояту
A NAD BOT DETJUSHOD EG OT HSIW TOK EGO TH JARKETER TUKREG TON SEGO EMIT EREN UNA HEEB KEEE KAN EDARKK LELL	CT C) Я ОЎ И О	JA RWO	тнояту
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A CEERE TIME DOES NOT PERMIT REFERRAL HE AND MARKE MARK CEER SEEK AND LYEL ODACID.	CT C) Я ОЎ И О	JA RWO	тноятту
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A CHERE TIME DOES NOT PERMIT REFERENCE HAS BEEN SEEN AND EVEL ODACID. END OF MES *(16-39706) **(10-41700) **(101-59959)	ERE. Appl	PH YOUR (OWN AT	THORITY
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A CHERE TIME DOES NOT PERMIT REFERRAL HIT IS THE MASSINGE MAS EXEN SEER AND EVEL ODACID. END OF MES *(1) 19706) **(10 41 72)	ERE. Appl	N TOTE NO ROVER IN CONTROL TO THE CO	OWN AR	THORITY
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A CHERE TIME DOES NOT PERMIT REFERENCE HAS BEEN SEEN AND EVEL ODACID. END OF MES *(16-39706) **(10-41700) **(101-59959)	ERE. Appl	PH YOUR (OWN AR	THORITY
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A CHERE TIME DOES NOT PERMIT REFERENCE HAS BEEN SEEN AND EVEL ODACID. END OF MES *(16-39706) **(10-41700) **(101-59959)	ERE. Appl	N TOTE NO ROVER IN CONTROL TO THE CO	OWN AR	THORITY
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A CHERE TIME DOES NOT PERMIT REFERRAL HIT IS A CHERT AND EVEL ODACID. EVEL ODACID. END OF MES *(10 9706) **(10 79799) CABLE SECRETAR:	ERE. Appl	N TOTE NO ROVER IN CONTROL TO THE CO	OWN AR	THORITY
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A CHERE TIME DOES NOT PERMIT REFERENCE HAS BEEN SEEN AND EVEL ODACID. END OF MES *(16-39706) **(10-41700) **(101-59959)	ERE. Appl	N TOTE NO ROVER IN CONTROL TO THE CO	OWN AR	THORITY
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A CHERE TIME DOES NOT PERMIT REFERRAL HIT IS A CHERT AND EVEL ODACID. EVEL ODACID. END OF MES *(10 9706) **(10 79799) CABLE SECRETAR:	ERE. Appl	N TOTE NO ROVER IN CONTROL TO THE CO	OWN AR	THORITY
ORS NOT WISH TO BE CONSULTED YOU CAN A CHERE TIME DOES NOT PERMIT REFERRAL HIT IS A CHERT AND EVEL ODACID. EVEL ODACID. END OF MES *(10 9706) **(10 79799) CABLE SECRETAR:	ERE. Appl	N YOUR O	OWN AR	THORITY

	WATER BECR	ET WAR	13		\$ 2040			
ETT. 2443	A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A	下注:1986年提出	, '\$:	۱÷	क्षाक्षात्र	و و اوجهاد و سوا	- 4	
talt. 19 September 1960				15	 	Cen 10	1 0	1 0 1
' LEOFOLDVILLE			:		OE/ERRED	1061-1:		
MI DIRECTOR			6		ROUTINE	<i>K</i>	[[2]	~ ,, ,
ONEL C/AT			7 - 0	x	()		The lists	
NO. DAP. SEC 2			-		OPERAT		MEA,	•
		7	, :;	,		O	116.	
; (PRITY) LEOP	11410		_		Citti		014	-
EYES ONLY GUTHMA	N FROM JADWIN				٥	1447		

EYES ONLY GUTHMAN FROM JADWIN
RYBAT YOFROP

- APPROX 27 SEPT. HE WILL MAKE HIS WAY LEOP SOONEST THEREAFTER AND CALL YOU AT OFFICE ON ARRIVAL. WILL ANNOUNCE HIMSELF AS "SID FROM PARIS". BRIEF COVER DISCUSSION WILL THEN BE HELD IN WHICH "SID"

 SUGGESTS MEETING YOU AT OFFICE AND YOU WILL RESPOND BY ACREEING
 AND SETTING THE TIME. HOWEVER THE ACTUAL MEETING WILL TAKE PLAN ONE HOUR EARLIER THAN TIME MENTIONED IN THIS CONVERSATION AND IN FRONT MAIN ENTRANCE NEW STANLEY HOTEL. "SID" WILL CARRY UNROLL) COPY OF "PARIS MATCH" IN LEFT HAND.
- 2. IT URGENT YOU SHOULD SEE IDEN SOONEST POSSIBLE AFTER HE PHONES YOU. HE WILL FULLY IDENTIFY HIMSELF AND EXPLAIN HIS AT MENT TO YOU. HOWEVER HIS ETA NOT FIRM AND YOU SHOULD NOT BE CONCERNED BY SOME DELAY.

BELLATING OFFICES

CECSET

AUTHENTICATING OFFICE

REPRODUCTION BY OTHER THAN THE ISSUING OFFICE IS PROHIBITED.

All And Annual Control of the State of	The second of th	, OCTERED
•		
RECTOR		C NOUTINE
		PRIORITY MITTERS
		OPERATIONAL IMMEDIATE
		भूत ११३८६ वास वास्ते
	PAGE TWO	C::(: 2:2
3. ACKNOWLED	GE ABOVE SOONEST, Y	WITH ANY REVISIONS YOU
VISH MAKE IN ABOVE	PROCEDURES. CONT	INUE USE YOPROP INDICATOR
LL.TRAFFIC THIS OF	P, WHICH YOU INSTRUC	CTED HOLD ENTIRELY TO
OURSELF.		
END OF M	ESSAGE	
	•	
_		
••		
t.		
	•	
f (1, 1)	COORDINATING OFFIC	in cell
	SECRET	C/AF AUTHENTICATING OFFICER

NW

19 September 1960 DEFERRED LEOPOLDVILELE ROUTINE . DIRECTOR PRICEITY CIAF OPERATIONAL IMMEDIATE \$00, 5/c 2 71461 INFO (PRITY) LEOP RYBAT ŰÖPROP RE DIR 71464 (OUT 61443) IDEN SIDNEY BRAUN. END OF MESSAGE CODEDINATING OFFICEES SECRET

ш

C/AT SECRET	The state of the s
· 2445	—
- 22 34.2cmber 1940	1
TECHOTDAILTE	Seleved
ar DIRECTOR	t c rouline
n comp	Z PRICEITY
. sve. s/s z	OMPATORIAL MILANA
	0.774687
	קנשויך זעם
(PRITY) LEOP 1910	C116 DIR 0300 1
ETES ONLY GUTHMAN	05094
RYMAT TOPROP	
RE LEOP 0025 (IN 18989)	
. IF VERY WELCOME. COMMENTS FO	crro# ⁱⁱ
A. RE ZA. CONCUR MAXIMUM USE	- 09 -
n concor ancidator oblig	EGHORNORREN OR COLLNOID
•	
OP DITEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR TH	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PROMU — 64
OP INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE B	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PREMO OH OLE. ALTHOUGH SESSORE (2)
OP DITEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR TH	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PREMO OH OLE. ALTHOUGH SESSORE (2)
OP INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE B	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PREMO OLE. ALTHOUGH SESSON BOD OVER, MUST REMEMBER CLO L HE RESIDENT ALLERS
OP INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE REMAIN APPARENTLY MAINTAINED SPLENDED CO.	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PREMO OLE. ALTHOUGH SEMENBER CLO OVER, MUST REMEMBER CLO L HE RESIDENTIALIENS
OF INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE IN HAS APPARENTLY MAINTAINED SPLENDED CO EXAMINATION HIS BACKGROUND WILL REVEAL TO THE ONE PRINT PASSPORT A	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PROMO OLE. ALTHOUGH EGNOTION OVER, MUST REMEMBER CLO AND WIFE AND WIFE
OP INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE BY HAS APPARENTLY MAINTAINED SPLENDED CONTACTION HIS BACKGROUND WILL REVEAU DEPRIMED ONE LEG ON EXPRIMED PASSPORT ASSESSING FOR THIS POSSIBILITY.	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PROMU OLE. ALTHOUGH SECONDARY OVER, MUST REMEMBER CITO L HE RESIDENT AUDIO MD WIFE
OF INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE IN HAS APPARENTLY MAINTAINED SPLENDED CO EXAMINATION HIS BACKGROUND WILL REVEAL TO THE ONE PRINT PASSPORT A	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PROMU OLE. ALTHOUGH SECONDARY OVER, MUST REMEMBER CITO L HE RESIDENT AUDIO MD WIFE
OF INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE BY HAS APPARENTLY MAINTAINED SPLENDED CONTAININATION HIS BACKGROUND WILL REVEAU DESPRIMED ONE LEG ON EXPRIMED PASSPORT ASSESSING FOR THIS POSSIBILITY.	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PREMIUD OLE. ALTHOUGH SCHOOL OVER, MUST REMEMBER CITO HE RESIDENT ALLED: ANY MD WIFE TY WORTH WATCHING BUT IF , BELLEVE ESSENTIAL SUR
OF INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE IN HAS APPARENTLY MAINTAINED SPLENDED CO. EXAMINATION HIS BACKGROUND WILL REVEAU () [EMPRIME] ONE LEG ON [EMPRIME] BASSPORT A. I. RE 23. CONCUR THIS POSSIBILITY DECIDED SUPPORT FOR JOPROP OBJECTIVES	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PROMO OLE. ALTHOUGH ESSENTED OVER, MUST REMEMBER CHO L HE RESIDENTIALIES AND WIFE TY WORTH WATCHING BUT IF L BELLEVE ESSENTIAL SUG
OP INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE REMAIN AND ACTIVE REMAIN AND ADDRESS OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROP	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PROMO OLE. ALTHOUGH EGRADON OVER, MUST REMEMBER CLO L HE RESIDENTIALIENS AND WIFE TY WORTH WATCHING BUT IF A BELIEVE ESSENTIAL SIN LINIEL WITH PRIVILE ROLE ACUR OUR BELIEF SUBJECT!
OP INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE REMAIN AND ACTIVE REMAINS APPARENTLY MAINTAINED SPLENDED CO. EXAMINATION HIS BACKGROUND WILL REVEAU (CONCURTING PASSPORT ACTIVES). ONE LEG ON EXPRINCE PASSPORT ACTIVES DECIDED SUPPORT FOR TOPROP OBJECTIVES BE PROVIDED THROUGH THISD NATIONAL CHARCOMPLETELY CONCRALED. IMAGINE TOU CO.	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PROMO OLE. ALTHOUGH EGRADON OVER, MUST REMEMBER CLO L HE RESIDENTIALIENS AND WIFE TY WORTH WATCHING BUT IF A BELIEVE ESSENTIAL SIN LINIEL WITH PRIVILE ROLE ACUR OUR BELIEF SUBJECT!
OP INTEL. MUST REMAIN UNWITTING FOR THE TOU WILL BE ASSESSING FOR MORE ACTIVE REMAIN AND LEAKS WOULD WILL REVEAU HAS APPARENTLY MAINTAINED SPLENDED CO. EXAMINATION HIS BACKGROUND WILL REVEAU DEPREMENT PASSPORT A. R. R. 23. CONCUR THIS POSSIBILITY DECLIDED SUPPORT FOR TOPROP OBJECTIVES BE PROVIDED THROUGH THISD NATIONAL CHARGOMPLETELY CONCRALED. IMAGINE TOU CO. EXCURITY LIKELY BE POOR AND LEAKS WOULD AND LEAKS W	ME BEING ALTHOUGH PROMO OLE. ALTHOUGH EGRADON OVER, MUST REMEMBER CLO L HE RESIDENTIALIENS AND WIFE TY WORTH WATCHING BUT IF A BELIEVE ESSENTIAL SIN LINIEL WITH PRIVILE ROLE ACUR OUR BELIEF SUBJECT!

NW

ET + Aig +.		7 3
		3
		P Librematu
om DIRECTOS		aoutine
ons.		12 PRINTER
10.		OPERATORIE THE
•		i i immediate L
		ुर्द्धः
	PAGE TWO	CITE DIR 103074
C. RE	20. YOU MUST HAYE MUCH	BETTER PERSPECTIVE
Propertion	THAN WE, BUT TRACES INDIC	SATE CONTRACTOR
AND THUS OUR S	COMMENTS ALONG LINES B A	ZVZ.
D. RE	ZD. UNDERSTAND STATION .	HAS HAD REASONS QUESTION
		11
Martin Report	THE RELLABILITY AND WE M	UST ASSUME
CONNECTIONS	GVORA ZA STRIKKOO	
E. RE	2E. FROM TRACES HERE AS	SUME SUBJECT MAY BE STO
Anu carponario		
AACH SUPPLIK I EA	OF KASAYUBU. NOTZ PREY	MOUS CZECH COMMECTIONS.
COMMENIA VITC	AS ABOVE.	1
r. 22	ZF. AWAITING YOUR FURTH	ER EXPLORATION ONA CAP
CERTAINLY INTE	RESTED ANY POSSIBLE CHA	SOLUTION. THIS SHOULD
PROTIDE MAXIMI	UM CREDIBILITY.	
.0:1 <u>0.5</u>	2G. ASSUME YOU AGREE SUE	SIECT LEOP DOOP LIKELY BE
	icle there purposes.	
SEP 24 1915		
CIA REPAR	to timele and four, in the	ESTED IOUR CONTINUING
<u> </u>	COORDINATING OFFIC	
*********	SZCRET	AUTHENTICATING OFFICE

The state of the s	National Property			
A Commence of the commence of	34 11- 139	2 -	1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1	
<u>(1)</u>		3	161	
•	•	DELESSED		}
DIMECTOR	c	i*GUI'NE		
de .		PRICAL	Y PARTIES	
7.	Ę	OPERATIO		
	L		wi /ia	ا · ارٽ
OF INFO PAGE THREE		CITE DI	შ ივიკ	<u></u>
ASSESSMENT (DOTTLE AS GENUME THERD HA	HOIT	AL ASSET	ON GROU	ND FC
WHATEVER ROLE THIS OP YOU MIGHT CONSIDE	28. HTM	A. SOMER	/RAT CO	NC COS
YOUR RECENT REPORT HE MISUNDERSTOOD OR	DISC	BETED IN	STRUCT!	CUL
REMOTE EXPLOITATION, BUT HIS APPARENT	r HC	ransing A	CCERR I	O VIO
MILIEU OF GREAT INTEREST. WE ARE CONSIDE	OKLES	CRIST A	MATIONA	VI.
HOM OHW BEEN BLEALINY WILL HOME WHO MIGH	it fu	LL MILL A	ND WILL	ALIVE
SHORTLY.				
3. NOT INTENDED YOU CONSTRUE ABOVE	сом	менто Л	DASICAL	ا لارزيا
MEGATIYE. YOU AND COLLEAGUE UNDERSTAND	DWE	саннот :	YEAD OY	ER 70
THOULDER AS YOU PLAN AND ASSESS OPPORTU	भागा र	3. OUR P	RIMARY (oorta)
MUST BE CONCEALMENT PRPRIME ROLE, UNLI	ಜ್ಯ ೦	IGNATALD	ng Orro	ach chac
IMPROTE WHICH MAKES CALCULATED RISE FIR	ಚಿಸ ರಾ	Las set.	READY	
INTERTAIN ANY SESIOUS PROPOSALS TOU MAIL	e da	ed our i	nch bec	i.ar
BOTH YOUR PROFESSIONAL JUDGMENTS.				j
William De Mans	HOE.	.+ 1975		
CEORGINATING OFFICE				2
Transfer of the wife of the state of the sta		ADTOTHICA	rina osisc	17
REPORTED THE THE VITE RESIDER	ふをこうを	IC FORTHINGS	15.	: Sant Pater
				微觀
After and the Control of the San Control of the Con			WARRING STATES	parters Majje.

A. W. Dulles DC1 570	- राम्	┝╌	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	, 10U	NING.
24 Sept. (9		2			3
	,		DEFERRE		
DIREC 10H	C I	 	ROUTINE	<u> </u>	17 July 2011
· 1		<u>.</u>	PRIO		 !####################################
CARRELAND, CON, NOWAYA, RYCA, C/CH, C/FT 23	٤	<u>ت</u> ــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــ	OPERATI GIML:	MIE	
: /#F 3, 5/6 8			ì		я 13013 73573 <u> </u>
					

OP IM LEOP

NIO

CITE DIE

02521

RYBAT

FROM ASCHAM AND JADWIN

RE: LEOP 0002 (IN 17384)*

I. APPRECIATE EXCELLENT REPORTING YOUR REFERENCE AND COMMEND SCHOTTED HIS ALERT ROLE. WE WISH GIVE EVERY POSSIBLE SUPPORT IN ELIMINATING LUMUMBA FROM ANY POSSIBLE OF HESUMING GOVERNMENTAL POSITION OR IF HE FAILS IN LEOP.

SETTING HIMSELF IN STANLEYVILLE OR ELSEWHERE.

CUINEA, UAR. TO RESTORE LUMUMBA, GREATLY DISTURBED AT REFERENCE TO MOROCCO AND PARTICULARLY TUNISIA AS MEMBER OF THIS CLIQUE. CAN YOU SUGGEST ANY ACTION WE CAN PROPOSE.

ODACID OR TAKE OTHERWISE TO HELP DETACH THEM FROM LUMUMBA

SEP 24 1915

CIA

CONTRACTOR OFFICER



LECPCLIVILLE	3 161 - 2156228Ci
IRECTO?	t HOUTINE
ikecio.	t. Prograty
PAGE 2	C OPERATIONAL INITIALS
	tie ogst et
INFO	10
3. DISTURBED AT POSSIBILITY	C
ONTROL OF HIS FORCES DUE POSSIBL	E HIGHER PAY DEING OFFEREL
OURCES HOSTILE TO US AS SUGGESTE	D PARA 4 YOUR REFFRENCE.
PAY SITUATION IN ORDER AND CAN .	ANYTHING FURTHER DE DONE
BOUT THIS THROUGH UN OR COVERTI	LY THROUGH 101
1. AGREE POSITION OUTLINED	LAST SENTENCE REFERENCE
HICH WE ASSUME IS FULLY ENDORSE	D BY AMBASSADOR,
5. AT YOUR DISCRETION, SHAR	E THIS MESSAGE WITH
MBASSADOR.	
END OF M	ESSAGE
O/S COMMENT: (SEHOTROFFEE) 2) reposited. Cabriel Yumbu, and Antoine Cize a coup against Mubutu and the Council of	
ALOUA	THE STATE OF THE S
TELEBRICA OFFICER ME SECR	E. A WALMENLICATING DIVIL
· (1)	ISSUMG OFFICE IS PROHIBITED.

RECUTE TO FROM

PASENTIZE 1915

CIA

·	
 PRIORITY	
 IN 18989 LEOP 0226	

D. CLAM IN CONTACT 5 BALUBAS WHO HE SAYS ANXIOUS

E. HECTOR GEORGES MASSIANGA RECENTLY TOLD ODACID OFFICER

4ND WITHMAN HE IN CONTACT SMALL GROUP CNA TROOPS WHO WOULD

4ND WITHMAN HE IN CONTACT SMALL GROUP CNA TROOPS WHO WOULD

4ND WITHMAN HE IN CONTACT SMALL GROUP CNA TROOPS WHO WOULD

4ND WITHMAN HE IN CONTACT SMALL GROUP CNA TROOPS WHO WOULD

4ND WITHMAN HE IN CONTACT SMALL GROUP GROUP MASSIANGA

4ND WITHMAN HE IN CONTACT SMALL GROUP GROUP THROUGH ANOTHER

AND ARM TOUR PETTELHEIM HE IN CONTACT THE CAPTAIN

THE AND THE MENTS GROUP OF A TRASAVORD, DEFENDE LITTLE OF

THE THE IN CONTACT BELGIAN, FRENCH OR OTHER GROUPS WILLING TRAIN

AND ARM 1500 TROOPS LOCATED KITCHA AREA. SAID HIS GROUP WANTS

MOVE THEM LEOP IN ABOUT 8 DAYS TO TRY TAKE OVER CITY. PLAN NOT

FEASIBLE AND DOUBT KASAVUBU AGREES. BUT MIGHT GET CAPTAIN

INVOLVED REF OP.

G. SLIGHT CHANCE BOTTLE MIGHT TRY THROUGH SUBJECT

3. PLAN PROCEED ON BASIS' PRIORITIES AS LISTED ABOVE, UNLESSINSTRUCTED TO, CONTRARY.

STATE OF THE STATE OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROP



PAGE -3-PRIORITY ∵, iii 18909 ქ**Ļნ**იი კექმს ON CHILD PAIN A MET FEASIBLE, COMMENTED POSSIBLE OU TOP PLANS WE SE C. STORES AVARG SCHOOL FIRE LIKE THIRD HAT HE SOLATEL TAVE ILLANDE SERVE CHIE OUT TURG TONS, SUCH PERSON contribution of the contribution Section of the Control of the Contro RELEMED THOR SEP 22 1965

A CALOFONIFFE	Sept 27	REC'D CABLE SECT.
W (1/2)	1. 17 (1727) 1727) 1727 1737	PRIORITY
_	CIA	:11 18989
7014	•40	COL 1.EOP 2926
FIES ONLY JADWIN	FROM GUTHMAN	
PARAT APPROP		
ett. Die Gippi	(OUT 71464)	
1. IDEN DE	F CONTACTED 25 SEPTEMBER.	. WE ON SAME WAVE LENGTH
CLAHTA HAIMTTO	PIFTER BENEATER UNDER	AFRO-ARAB PRESSURE. HEM -
ESTITIVE MOST PAR	ID ACTION CONSISTENT WITH	H SECURITY INDICATED.
i. BADIS 3	TALKS CONSIDERING POSSIE	BILITIES
4. 4.	ALL SEMBLE FEET FROM STANL	TAT MER BYAN DIA BLITYYB.
ers a with bid.	EMOTHER. WOULD THUS ACT	AS SINGIES MAN, TO REPORT OF
The many of making	EDGE. ALSO WOULD PROVID	DE INEQ ON FOCO AND
ADRIGULTURAL PRO	BLEM. GUTHMAN RECALLING	SCHONO IN 10 LECP.
e. sue.	UECT LEOP Ø981 (IN 16686) SAID HE PLANNED ACTIO
WITHIN & DAYS. (DATE PASSED AND NO ACTION	: I BUT IF PRICE RIGHT MIGH:
GET SHOW ON ROAD.		4
	ALIOU OHA DINOUNDE AND DAY!	TTING GUTHMAN POLITICAL
<u>_</u>	STATION 26 SERTEMER. EX	•
DAMEDIATE ACTION	SAID HAS NAMES - MAN'S	OUAD WHO WANT INTERMEDIC
ACHIEVE POSITIVE	SETTLEMENT. IF PROMODIE	ญญญิสลอบค. บรรอ พอบ _ะ บ
. *	AS ROWTON. REALIZE PRE	• •
-	S.E.C.R.E.T.	
	BY OTHER THAN THE ISSUING OFF	
REPRODUCTION	BY OTHER THAN THE ITSOUTS OF	A Committee of the Comm
and there are to the first test of the second and the second seco	en al al factorio de como de la compansión	
	新工作的	

п

DIRECTOR LEOPCLDVILLE REL U CASLE SELT. C/AF (CR HECTE, AF DIV NOTIFIED 1940 30 SEP) DDP, 5/C 2 . CPERATIONAL IMMEDIATE IN 20057 LEOP \$350 DIR KL. EYES CHLY JADWIN FROM GUTHMAN SEP 22 1975 RYBAT YOPROP $CL\Lambda$ REF: DIR Ø3Ø94 (OUT 74837) 1. NO REALLY AIRTIGHT OF POSSIBLE WITH ASSETS NOW AVAILE LE MUST CHOOSE BETWEEN CANCELING OF OR ACCEPTING CALCULATED RISKS OF VARYING DEGREES. 2. PE PARA I REF : WE BELIEVE SOMO DE OFFE BEST ASSET AVAILABLE. VIEW NECESSITY ACT IMMEDIATELY, IF AT ALL, URGE HOS AUTHORIZE EXPLORATORY CONVERSATIONS TO DETERMINE IF SENOTE WILLING TAKE ROLE AS ACTIVE AGENT OR CUT-OUT THIS OP. APPROACH ON HYPOTHETICAL BASIS AND NOT REVEAL PLANS). IF HE APPEARS WILLING ACCEPT ROLE, WE BELIEVE IT NECESSARY REVEAL CRUECTIVE OF TO HIM IN ORDER OBTAIN FULL VALUE HIS POTENTIAL. ALTHOUGH TOO EARLY SEE SPECIFIC DETAILS SCHOOLS PART IN OF, BELIEVE RISK MINIMIZED IF HE LEAVES AREA BEFORE EFFECTS OF ARE APPARENT. 3. FEAR MIGHT HAVE OVERSTATED POSSIBILITY WOTTLE PARTICIPATION. BELIEVE HE UNSUITED ROLE AT PRESENT TIME, VIEW POSSIBILITY MAY ALSO BE REPORTING TO THE BURGE SE'C'RET

DIRECTOR **494**(i) LEOPCLDVILLE REL'U CABLE SELL. C/AF (OR HOUSE, AF DIV NOTIFIED 1940 30 SEP) DDP, 5/C 2 . CPERATIONAL IMMEDIATE IN 20057 MIO CIL DIR LEOP MOST KL. 1 Harris EYES CHLY JADWIN FROM GUTHMAN SEP 22 1975 RYBAT YOPROP CIA REF: DIR \$3\$94 (OUT 74837) 1. NO REALLY AIRTIGHT OF POSSIBLE WITH ASSETS NOW AVAIL? MUST CHOOSE BETWEEN CANCELTING OF OR ACCEPTING CALCULATED RISKS OF VARYING DEGREES.

AVAILABLE. VIEW NECESSITY ACT IMMEDIATELY, IF AT ALL, UNGE HED AUTHORIZE EXPLORATORY CONVERSATIONS TO DETERMINE IF WILLING TAKE ROLE AS ACTIVE AGENT OR CUT-OUT THIS OP. (WOULD APPROACH ON HYPOTHETICAL BASIS AND NOT REVEAL PLANS). IF HE APPEARS WILLING ACCEPT ROLE, WE BELIEVE IT NECESSARY REVEAL CBUECTIVE OP TO HIM IN ORDER OBTAIN FULL VALUE HIS POTENTIAL. ALTHOUGH TOO EARLY SEE SPECIFIC DETAILS PART IN OR, BELIEVE RISK MINIMIZED IF HE LEAVES AREA BEFORE EFFECTS OP ARE APPARENT.

3. FEAR MIGHT HAVE OVERSTATED POSSIBILITY PROTILE
PARTICIPATION. BELIEVE HE UNSUITED ROLE AT PRESENT TIME, VIEW
POSSIBILITY MAY ALSO BE REPORTING TO

SECRET

PAGE 2 II. OPERATIONAL IMMEDIATE (의 : 기<mark>가)</mark> IN 2005 $(\cdot, \cdot)_{i}$ LECP 55552 INTO NEW POSSIBILITY EXISTS VIEW 29 SEPTEMBER GUTHMAN ISLE 1 TALKS. ALTHOUGH MELISLE 1 PREVIOUSLY PAVORED SUBJECT REF OP, NOW BELIEVES 班S ANGOLAN GROUP WOULD BE SUPPRESSED III CONGO AND REPLACED BY GUINEAN SUPPORTED GROUP IF SUBJECT EVER REGAINS ASCENDANCY. EXPRESSED VIEW NEED TAKE IMMEDIATE ACTION. THEREFORE PROPOSE EXPLORETEN LISES 1 THINKING SOCNEST TO SEE HIM FAR HE WILLIAMS GO AND DETERMINE HIS ASSETS. ASSUMING TELL I MEETING POSITIVE, DOES HOS CONSIDER HIM BE TRUE THIRD COUNTRY MATICHIAL FROM POINT VIEW SECURITY OF OP? IF LISEE & REACTION FAVORABLE, BELIEVE THIS OFFERS MEANS ACHIEVE OBJECTIVE EARLY OF PAR WITH SCHOTTE IN SO FAR AS ACCESS AND SECURITY CONCERNED 5. RE PARA IF REF: AS OF NOW DO NOT HAVE ENOUGH INFO EVALUATE POTENTIAL OF CNA. S. VIEW IMMINENT SCHOOLS AND RALISLE I MEETINGS, BE QUEST HOS REPLY OPIM VIA EQUERRY LINK. END OF MESSAGE SECRET

७० ईस्मासहस्य १९६०	· ·		3	
, FECHOTOAITTE		· Other	TED SE 3	12-54'[1-8]
DIRECTOR		c 1001	INE STATE	
C/X //		0	TRORIET .	21
COP, \f/C ?	[137]		PATIONAL MUTE	
	17 (17) 17 (17) 19 (17) 19 (17) 19 (17) 19 (17) 19 (17) 19 (17) 19 (17) 19 (17) 19 (17) 19 (17) 19	15	ОЛ	750
	1.11		1 cui	<u> 1890</u>
LEOP	INTO UTIL	C		3650 3
EYES CILY CUTHWI RYDAT YERROP	TALKS TO	IT: * URGED HQS DETERMINE IF S ACTIVE AGENT (O X3. 35 FROHTUA CHOTROFFE W	irtorato e
RE LEGA (452 (111 20057)	ACLE AS	ACTIVE AGENT (R CO1=001.	
•	ZED HAVE EXPLORATORY T	TALKS WITH SOM	04 <u>DDGG</u> 10 AS	SCSS 🐉
HIS ATTITUDE TOWARD INCOS	SIBLE ACTIVE AGENT OR	CUT-OUT ROLE.	ACREE VITH	YOU 📆
INITIAL DISCUSSICAS SHOUL	LD BE ON HYPOTHETICAL	BASIS.		
IT LXES APPEAR F	TROM HERE THAT OF POSS	SIBILITIES AVAI	CULT EGGGGGG	50 8 8 T
EREST. WE STILL HAVE SCHE	WORRY ADOUT PEPRINE	STAY TOGETHER	VITH QUESTIC	.; (i)
OF WIFE. HOWEVER WE WILL	 L VETQH VERY CAREFULL	Y YOUR INITIAL	ACSESCIAENT	H15
ATTITUDE AS MELE AS ANY S	PECIFIC APPROACHES TH	at hay elerge.	WE WOULD IN	OPE TOP
AFFEW CAPS STATUS GUD STIT	UNTION WOULD ALLOW FO	r hodepate has	TE.	
3. TH AUSTRICE HORE	DETAILS WE ARE RELUCT.	MIL COSIDEUS	MISTE GE.	
WEREAS HE HAS EEEN LONG	THE CONTACT AND THE	IS SPECIFIC FI	ELD NE 15 IN	£ .
HOST RESPECTS AN AGENT WE	WOULD STILL HAVE BAS	IC QUESTIONS A	S TO CONTROL	A/ED \$
SECURITY. WE DO AGREE YO	W SHOULD EXPLORE HIS	HIIZIIG VITH	QUESTICIS HO	RE F
COLLIQUE THAN STREST. IF	YOU FEEL WE ARE VRONG	alligriere as	E ASSESSMENT	1915)
WELLET TXEM RETTE BEILDE	тн вія.		1 - 111	
- 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1	R YOUR APPROACH TO FRE	Cortia (Tu	of MES	المراوية
GEN FIELDS C/IS)	INTER	ITTO OHITADITE	ICER V.
EL RODUCTION BY	OTHER TILLY THE ISSUING	S OFFICE IS PROPERTY.	HBITED.	R C.
			多の自己 (1975年7月 7月	DECEMBER 1 CC:
			10 mm	

т

Control of the state of

SECRET DIFECTOR Cot E 03 Ca'60 LEUPOLG. . LLE REC'D CABLE SECT. 00/P, 3/C Z PRIORITY " IN 24171 LEON KIND PRITY DIR EYES ONLY JADWIN FROM GUTHMAN" RYBAT YOPROP PET: DIR \$358\$ (QUT 75900) ** 1. ICEN DIR Ø1443 (OUT 71464) DEPARTED LEGE FOR REPRINC 5 OCT, MIEW EXPIRATION DATE HIS MATERIALS. HOWEVER LEFT CEPTAIN ITEMS OF CONTINUING USEFULNESS. GUTHMAN PLANS CONTINUE TRYS IMPLEMENT OP. 2. CONDUCTED EXPLORATORY CONVERSATION WITH REF. AFTER EXPLORING ALL POSSIBILITIES, SOLUTION RECOMMENDED BY HOS. ALTHOUGH DID NOT PICK UP BALL, BELLEVE HE PREPARED TAKE ANY ROLE NECESSARY WITHIN LIMITS SECURITY ACCOPPLISH OBJECTIVE. 3. IF HOS BELIEVES _____PBPRIME STAY OR LOCATION WIFE PERMANENT BAR HIS PARTICIPATION, WISH STRESS NECESSITY PROVIDE STATION WITH QUALIFIED THIRD COUNTRY NATIONAL. PECRUITMENT SUCH ASSET LOCALLY NOT FEASIBLE VIEW SECURITY PROJUEM AND LIMITED NUMBER POTENTIAL ASSETS. OMLY OTHER POSSIBLE ASSET HERE IS DOTTLE 1. GUTHHAN DOUBTS HE CAPABLE SUCH ACTION. ALSO FEAR HE MIGHT REVEAL DETAILS TO TURNION D SECRET <u>U. E.</u>

14 24171 LOEP (红部) PAGE -2-4. PLEASE ADVISE. END OF MESSAGE TI'S COMMENT: "EYES ONLY APPEARS TO BE IMPROPERLY USED. IN TOP FEPLT PLEASE ADVISE THE FIELD TO COMPLY WITH REGULATION 30-40. HANDS AUTHORIZED GUTHMAN TO HAVE EXPLORATORY TALAS WITH . TO ASSESS HIS ATTITUDE TOWARD POSSIBLE ACTIVE AGENT OF OUT FOLE

117 F/NT	603	BACRET	date on the	1 (A) (A) (1 (A)	TAGO Service
ير 42445 1 - 7 October 1960					
. LEOPOLDVILLE			i • i	12.616884.0	7 22
DIRECTOR				100000	1 , 5 34413
ar w. Ar		. 2011		X // P#10	PILTY
on Tree of the second	€ 	MOSS		Comment	DIATE
Ż		19 1922 1975 1911 N	15		007,78336
(PRITY) LEOP	Othi		<u> </u>	CITE	DIE DASI
RYDAT TOPROP		•			7474
ETES ONLY GUTHA	4AN				
XXXXXXXXX					
I. HAD GOOD	DISCUSSI	ION YOUR COLL	EAGUE	7 OCT.	COMMENTS
FOLLOW					
A 72 4			æ.	_	
	ונו נגיאטסיי	ID NOT EXPRET	ี รักษยก	PIRI	TOTAL TOTAL
•		D NOT EXPECT	~ ~		
AEACHED W.	SHORT PE	RIOD AND UND:	erstan	D CURR	
REACHED W.	SHORT PE	ETURN YOUR CO	erstan Dlikac	e cuar ue. ou	.iint situasa. {
REACHED W.	SHORT PE	RIOD AND UND:	erstan Dlikac	e cuar ue. ou	.iint situasa. {
FULLT WARR	CHORT PE ANTED RI R PRESEN	ETURN YOUR CO	ERSTAN DLLHAC ICESSES	D CURR UE. O'H TOTROI	ERT SITUATA (ERESIOULD
PULLT WARR B. UNDE	CHORT PE ANTED RE R PRESEN OT BE MA	RIOD AND UND: ETURN YOUR CO IT CIRCUMSTAN	OT FUT	D CUAR UE. O' TOTROS URE CU	CONELVICE
FULLY WARR E. UNDE CERTAINLY N TARGET WILL	CHORT PE ANTED RE R PRESEN OT BE MU	ETURN YOUR CO STURN YOUR CO ST CIRCUMSTAN ADE WITTING B	ERSTAN DLLEAC ICESSES UT FUT	D CURR UE. O'H EORROR URE CIR RAISE :	CONELVICE
FULLY WARR B. UNDE CERTAINLY N TARGET WILL AGAIN FOR OR	CHORT PE ANTED RE R PRESEN OT BE AU CONTAD	ERIOD AND UND: ETURN YOUR CO IT CIRCUMSTAN ADE WITTING B IL WHETHER TO	ERSTAN DLLMAC ICESSES UT FUT OU WISH E ROLE	D CURR UE. O' URE CIR RAISE :	ERTERTORIA (ERTERTORIA CULTARION ERTERTORIA THE ERTERTORIA
FULLY WARR B. UNDE CERTAINLY N TARGET WILL AGAIN FOR OR C. MEAN	ANTED REAL OF INTEL OR WHILE WI	EXIOD AND UND: ETURN YOUR CO IT CIRCUMSTAN ADE WITTING B IL WHETHER TO IE MORE ACTIV	DLLEACH TOTAL TOTA	D CURR UE. MOTROS URE CIR RAISE T	ERT SITUATA CLUDOTS SELUCIO CLUBS TANCE THE EROS ERIC
FULLY WARR B. UNDER CERTAINLY N TARGET WILL AGAIM FOR OR C. MEAN OPERATOR W	ANTED REAL OF INTEL OF WHILE WITH WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHE	EXICO AND UND: ETURN YOUR CO IT CIRCUMSTAN ADE WITTING B IL WHETHER TO IE MORE ACTIV E CONSIDERING	ERSTANDLLEAG OLLEAG OT FUT HERW USH EROLE ACCID SHOULD	D CURR UE. O'ARE CIR RAISE T CHING	ERT SITUATA (EEEEE STOULD (CUMSTANCE) THE POSSIBILA THIRD HATE BE ASSESSED I
FULLY WARR B. UNDER CERTAINLY N TARGET WILL AGAIM FOR OR C. MEAN OPERATOR W	ANTED REAL OF INTEL OF WHILE WITH WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHE	EXIOD AND UND: ETURN YOUR CO IT CIRCUMSTAN ADE WITTING B IL WHETHER TO IR MORE ACTIV IE CONSIDERING IN HE ARRIVES. SEE WHETHER I	ERSTAN DLLEAG ICES SC UT FUT IU WISH E ROLE DISPAT SHOULD	D CURR UE. O'ARE CIR RAISE T CHING	ERT SITUATA (EEEEE STOULD (CUMSTANCE) THE POSSIBILA THIRD HATE BE ASSESSED I
FULLY WARR B. UNDER CERTAINLY N TARGET WILL AGAIM FOR OR C. MEAN OPERATOR W	ANTED REAL OF INTEL OF WHILE WITH WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHEN WHE	EXIOD AND UND: ETURN YOUR CO IT CIRCUMSTAN ADE WITTING B IL WHETHER TO OR MORE ACTIV E CONSIDERING THE ADRIVES.	ERSTAN DLLEAG ICES SC UT FUT IU WISH E ROLE DISPAT SHOULD	D CURR UE. CORE CIR RAISE T CHING THEN	ERT SITUATA (EEEEE STOULD (CUMSTANCE) THE POSSIBILA THIRD HATE BE ASSESSED I

NW

RECEIVED FROM

SEP 22 1975

PAGE TWO

EXECUTE CUTOUT ROLE ON FULL TIME BASIS. IN TOU CONCLUDE HE SUITABLE AND BEARING IN MIND HEAVY EXTRA LOAD THIS PLACES ON YOU, WOULD EXPECT DISPATCH TOY SENIOR CASE OFFICER RUITING OF AND OUTSIDE AGENT FULL TIME UNDER YOUR DIRECTION.

IN ANY CASE THIRD NATIONAL WOULD NOT BE WITTING PRIOR DISPATE FROM HERE AND WOULD OFFENSIBLE BE SCHEDULED PERFORM

GREEKAL OPS ROLE. WILL ADVISE PROCRESS ON THE MAN.

2. COLLEAGUE MENTIONED ARRIVAL YOUR FAMILY AND HOPE TARTILUMNDA WEEKEND. WARMLY SUPPORT THIS AND ANY OTHER SHORT LEAVE YOU CAN SCROUNGE. DO NOT WAIT TILL YOU TOO THEE TO BENEFIT FROM IT.

END OF MESSAGE

ARCRET

REPRODUCTION BY OTHER THAN THE ISSUING OFFICE IS PECHISITED.

	CLASSIFILD MESSAC	e constant
THE BACKEDER IN PROPERTY OF THE	BECRET	בועוטא
7662	<u> </u>	
t · 15 Octobed 1949	~ .	_ \\ \frac{1}{3} \\ \tag{1} \\ \tag{2} \\ \tag{1} \\ \tag{2} \\ \ta
LECPOLDYILLE	`	Celested .
अस्तिकः		Course
Section 1		Tell becomes and minutes
19. 1	1 8 8 2, 4/8 2	T COPERTITIONAL INTERPRETATION INTER
		ОГЛ81476
LEOP	410	CITE DIA 105205
TALTITACTS		© 235
3. LEOP 0101 (IN 2526 3. LEOP 0104 (IN 2596 C. LEOP 0072 (IN 230	67)	
TO THE PARTY OF TH	E TOUR VIEWS FOLLO EAT 10 0 \ LIEU PRAETOKIAN G	WING: UARD BY GIVING EXTRA PAY
PERHAPS 25-50 PERCENT	MORE THAN NOW BE	ING RECEIVED TO CORFS
OF OFFICERS AND ENLIST	ED MEN UP TO 200.	DO NOT FEEL THAT NATIONAL
MILITARY SCHOOL GROUP	CAN BE USED FOR T	HIS. RAISE QUESTION WHETH
LCTALTT ENLISTED MEN	COULD BE SO HELD	FOR LONG. SUGGEST THIS
r^1	2	FOR HIM TO GIVE TO
	TO USE TO LAT 4 T	O KEEP SPINE STREET OF PE
<u>Σ</u> γΣΟ.		
i) l		REDRU GLEH ER OT NOITINU
CONTACT NOOF	D BE REQUIRED. AS	SUME 10,000 ROUNDS FOR
SMALL ARMS MIGHT SUFF	ICE. WZ MOULD REC	OURE INFO CALIBRE AND
RECEIVED	10010184180 01/101	<u> </u>
20h 54 1812		War -

Mi

New York		THE RELEASE		
	٠,	· ,		
accios	·		tom	COME CHICAGO
	·		1 : 1 (5.2)	teat Opens - miles emplials - miles to - miles
		PAGE TWO		TOTAL CHARGE STATE THE
	_			
		POSSIBLE MET		
BETYN BLYNE .	TO TILLISPO	RT FROM ADJA	CINT TERR	ITORY, OR POSSIBL
FROM MATADI B	Y PLANE OR	TRUCK. ALTE	n zallyk	OULD BE GIVE
MONEY TO	AT 5 TO CIV.	E TO LAT 7	FOR HIM TO	ZEŁŁOKUS C
DIRECT AND H	AND CYER ?	O TRUESTO	1	_
		צ דצטגדמם געס		LY EXECUTE IS
KNOWLEDGE OF	AND ACCESS	TO FETICHEUR	KSTSC OT	MHE WHETHER:
BUYING OFF EET	TCHEUR, AS	ROAK SPIRITU	IAL SUPPOR	T MICHT BE SERIOU
вьом то нім.	NLY DIRECT	T ACTION WE C	KTE WOR HA	OT ZI QNIKŞE GKI
SUPPORT IMMOBI	ilizing or 2	ARRESTING	DAK, DESIR	ABLE AS MORE
DEFINITIVE ACT:			CTAKEN WO	CULD HAVE TO SE
ENTIRELY CONCO	OLESE. HOW	VEVER. KE WOU	JLD WELCO	ME YOUR VIEWS FOR
OUR REVIEW CN				
R	<u></u>].		ID OF MESS	
564 #3 1985	•			
	alol.			
//**** 012 5		5 % C & S T	1 1 3 	ENTICATING OF ***
LIPHOIA	K.1KON #7 OTH	P THAN THE ISSUINCE	- OFFICE 12 58C	PHIPITED.
				SIGR 1

NW

INCLUDING AND ALSO REMAINS FIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIR CASE OF ALL COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS RIGHEST PRIORITY. THE DIR CASE OF ALL COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS RIGHEST PRIORITY. THE DIR CASE OF ALL COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS RIGHEST PRIORITY. THE DIRECTOR OF THE SUCCESSION OF THE SUCCE		77 2 Y		r en skjent	1 111	Berger Grand		د ۱	الكذابي
PRITT) LEOP UNO CHE CASE DE CHISTON CONTROLL PROPERTOR TYPE SUGGESTION OF WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLING CONTROLL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLING CONTROL CLOSELY AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY DECOMES IN CONFIDENCE AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY DECOMES IN CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WITH THE CONTROL SPONTANEOUSLY DECOMES IN CONFIDENCE PROPERTOR CONTROL OF THE CAME UP WITH THE PROPERTOR ADOLT IT.) 2. HAISE ABOVE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLY CONTROL THE CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSE! TOUR THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSE! TOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURSES AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIRECTOR, AS A DESCRIPTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURSES AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIRECTOR OF A DESCRIPTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURSES AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY.	· · · ·		~ 					r 1440	15 October
CHIEF CHE CONTINUED CONTIN) ;	i (i e				روزار ۱۱ با د	دد در صورتنگرید
(PRITT) LEOP 600 UT GREAM COST. RIBAT YORACP ETES ONLY GUTHMAN 1. YOU FILL NOTE FROM CABLE THROUGH NORMAL CHANNEL JURAENTLY BEING TRANSMITTED A PARA ON YOFROP TYPE SUGGESTION TOU WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLING STOUTH OF THE SUGGESTION SPORT ARE STUMBLING OF STUATION CLOSELY AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BLOOMED NO ONE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WE COME CONSIDERATION OF EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WE COME OF A COME OF THE SUGGESTION AND THE SUMMEDIATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL TRESPONDENCE TO DISCUSSED AND AND APPARENT DUPLY 2. RAISE ABOVE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLY TIGH. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED TOLLEAGUE AND ALSO ADMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. SO DIR 19302, REL TOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMESTICATION.			; : :	هچه از د دو حاصات					750727
(PRITT) LEOP 1000 UT GROW CSSE RIBAT TOPROP THE ONLY GUTHMAN 1. YOU WILL NOTE FROM CABLE THROUGH NORMAL CHANNEL GURRENTLY BEING TRANSMITTED A PARA ON TOPROP TYPE SUGGESTION YOU WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLED. GLOCOFFROM REPRESENTS INGREASINGLY APPARENT ALL STUDYING CONTURNED ON THE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WE TRANSMITTED WEEK AND BE CONGO THEY CAME UP WITH THIS DESCRIPTION AT ALL THIS CHANNEL TO.) 2. RAISE ABOVE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DURING THEM. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSE! TOUR THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE TOU DISCUSSE! TOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTERS AND THE PROPERTY OF THE CHANNEL REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE OF ALL COURTERS AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY.		- i	• • •		!				
(PRITT) LEOP 1000 UT GIRGA CS25. RYBAT TOPROP THE ONLY GUTHMAN 1. YOU WILL NOTE FROM CABLE THROUGH NORMAL CHANNEL CURRENTLY BEING TRANSMITTED A PARA ON YOU THE SUGGESTION YOU WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLED. CITUATION CLOSELT AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BLOOMED IN ONE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WITH COMMISSIONAL THIS WEEK AND RE CONGO THEY CAME UP WITH THIS DIMMEDIATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL PROPERTY DOING AND THE SPECIFIC ABOUT IT.) 2. RAISE ABOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLY TION. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED TOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE ON ALL COMMISSIONED MANDER CASE ON ALL		T ANTECES TO	HOWAL LATE	ا په ۱۹۹۹ وي ا پرسولاند	HNIM		•	. i	
RIBAT YORACP ETES ONLY GUTHMAN 1. YOU WILL NOTE FROM CABLE THROUGH NORMAL CHANNEL CURRENTLY BEING TRANSMITTED A PARA ON YOU TYPE SUGGESTION YOU WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLED. BLOCKWINDER REPRESENTS INCREASINGLY APPARENT ALL STUDYING CO- CUTUATION CLOSELY AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BLOOMED IN THE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WE COME SERVING THIS WEEK AND BE CONGO THEY CAME UP WITH THIS IMMEDIATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL TRESIGN BERNIGHEOUSLY BOUND AND THE SPECIFIC ABOUT IT.) 2. RAISE ABOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUFT.) FIGN. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED TOLLTAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RS. DIR (1902, 10). IOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEE CHANNEL SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEE CHANNEL SENIOR SERVICES TO BE SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEE CHANNEL SENIOR SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEE CHANNEL SENIOR SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEE CHANNEL CHANNEL CHANNEL CHANNEL COMMITTEE CHANNEL CHANNEL COMMITTEE CHANNEL CHANNEL COMMITTEE CHANNEL COMMITTEE CHANNEL COMMITTEE		_			105	11.80		,	
ETES ONLY GUTHMAN 1. YOU WILL NOTE FROM CABLE THROUGH NORMAL CHANNEL CURRENTLY BEING TRANSMITTED A PARA ON SCHROP TYPE SUGGESTION YOU WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLIES ALOCOMORK REPRESENTS INCREASINGLY APPARENT ALL STUDYING CONTRACTION CLOSELY AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BLOOMED IN DINE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WITH THE CONSIDERATION OF THE WEEK AND RE CONGO THEY CAME UP WITH THESE IMMEDIATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL TRESCHIOLOGY OF COME ON THE SPECIFIC ABOUT IT.) 2. RAISE ALOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLY TIGH. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSE! LOLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIR \$1302. ALL TOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OS ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OS ALL TOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OS ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OS ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OS ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDER DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDER DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDER DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDER DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDER DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDER DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDER DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDER DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANNEL RESIDER DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANGES TO THE COMMITTEES CHANGE CASE OF ALL COMMITTEES CHANGE CHANGE CASE OF ALL CASE O	- ·-			(11)	1.		0.10	**OP	
THES ONLY GUTHMAN 1. YOU WILL NOTE FROM CABLE THROUGH NORMAL CHANNEL GURRENTLY BEING TRANSMITTED A PARA ON REPROPTIYE SUGGESTION YOU WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLING TLOCK PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLING OF RETURTION CLOSELY AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANDOUSLY BECOMES N DUE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WITH THE CONSIDERATION AT ALL PRESCRIPTIONS OF MITH THESE MANABLATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL PRESCRIPTIONS FOR ANY THE SPECIFIC ABOUT IT.) 2. RAISE ABOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUFL) THOM. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED TOLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIR 01302, ALL HOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OURS REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OURS REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OURS REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL	. '		1 ,				1770	~~ <u>1</u>	-
I. YOU VILL NOTE FROM CABLE THROUGH NORMAL CHANNEL CURRENTLY BEING TRANSMITTED A PARA ON THE ROP TYPE SUGGESTION YOU WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLING ALOCOPROAN REPRESENTS INCREASINGLY APPARENT ALL STUDYING OF EXTUATION CLOSELY AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTABLOUSLY BECOMES BY THE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WITH THE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WITH MALDIATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL PRESENTED BY WITH THESE APPECIFIC ABOUT IT.) 2. HAISE ABOVE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLY TIGH. THE CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED TOLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RS. DIR C1302, HELL TIGUS REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COMPONENTIAL MALLICE.								CPROP	CE TYREE
CONTINUED TRANSMITTED A PARA ON SEPROP TYPE SUGGESTION OF THE SUGGESTION OF THE SUGGESTION OF THE SUGGESTION OF THE SUBJECTION OF THE SUBJ							AN	LT GUTHMA	TTES ONL
COURTENTLY BEING TRANSMITTED A PARA ON SEPROP TYPE SUGGESTION OF THE SUGGESTION OF THE SUGGESTION OF THE SUBJECTION OF T		1 TIMES	CHAS	RMAI	OBOR NO	(ሮልክኒ ም ተኑ	ህብ ፓኖ ጀን ብኒ		1 5
YOU WILL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLING TO ALL PROBABLY RECEIVE MORE ALONG THESE LINES AS STUMBLING OF THE HOOK REPRESENTS INCREASINGLY APPARENT ALL STUDYING OF THAT ION CLOSELY AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BECOMES NOT CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WE WILL HAVE BEEN WELL AND HE CONGO THEY CAME UP WITH THESE MALDIATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL PRESENTED BOUNG ANY INSPECIFIC ABOUT IT.) 2. HAISE ABOVE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLY COLLEAGUE AND ALSO KEMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSES TOULTAGUE AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CIBOR, HILL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURSES AND ALSO KENDALDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURSES.		MINEL	CHA	N ATA L	Hm	CABLE II	AULE ELOP.	YOU WILL M	1. 1
ALOCOPROAK REPRESENTS INCHEASINGLY APPARENT ALL STUDYING CONTRACTION CLOSELY AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BECOMES NOT THE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WITH THIS DESCRIPTION OF THE CAME UP WITH THIS MANUAL AND HE CONGO THEY CAME UP WITH THIS MANUAL AND HE CONGO THEY CAME UP WITH THIS MANUAL AND INCIDENCE BERVICE BOING ANT THE PROOF ABOUT IT.) 2. HASE ABOVE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLINGS. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSE! COLLEAGUE AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIR CISOS, ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURSE.	93.3	SUGUESTIC	PE St	בד ינט	л Тэў но	TED A PARA	TAKSKIT	TLY DELING T	JURRENT
THAT ION CLOSELY AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BECOMES NO DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BECOMES NO DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BECOMES NO DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BECOMES NO DISPOSITION AT ALL PROPERTY CAME UP WITH THE MEETING SERVICE BOUNG AND THE MALE ABOUT IT.) 2. HALE ABOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLED THE CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHARL COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHARL COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHARL COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHARL COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHARL COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHARL COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHARL COLLEGE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF A COURT REACTED ASSI	:	STUMBLE	S A5 S	LINE	NU THESE	E MORE ALC	Y RECEIVE	LPROBABLI	YOU WILL
THATION CLOSELT AND HIS DISPOSITION SPONTANEOUSLY BECOMES NO DISCUSSED AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIR CH302, HILL GOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURSES.								50	
DNE CONSIDERATION. FOR EXAMPLE WE HAD SOME AFRICAN TALKS WE TREME SERVICE THIS WEEK AND BE CONGO THEY CAME UP WITH THE MMEDIATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL TREMESSERVED BOUNG ANT THE SPECIFIC ABOUT IT.) 2. RAISE ABOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLE TION. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSES TOLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIR 01302, MILLIOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL OUR PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY O	<u>~</u> 1	INDIING C	LETT	4 L 'Y :	A PP A X Po	CH Y YSING F	GESTRIS IN	ROAK REPRE	LOCIENTA
MMEDIATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL THE MERCH SERVICE COME ON THE SPECIFIC ABOUT IT.) 2. HAIS ABOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLE TICK. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED TO LICEAGUE AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. HE DIR CHOOSE NOW AND COME TO LOCAL PROPERTY.	118	LCOMES N	7 32	E <u>u</u> us i	SFUNTAN.	HSPC5ITION	7 AND HIS <u>D</u>	n Closelt	ATUATION
MMEDIATELY. (NO INDICATION AT ALL RESIGNSET BOING ANT THE SPECIFIC ABOUT IT.) 2. HALSE ALGOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPL! FIGN. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED COLLEAGUE AND ALSO KEMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RS. DIR C1302, HELL IGUX REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALSO RESIDED DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTS AND ALL COURTS		CTALKS WE	СХИ	AFRI	HAD SOME	AMPLE WE	N. FOR EX	SIDERATION.	DNE CONSI
2. HAISE ABOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLE FIGN. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED COLLEAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIR 01302, HELL TOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTHAILED WITHOUT TO TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTHAILED WITHOUT TO TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL COURTHAILED WITHOUT TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL		WITH THES	บค ชา	A)(E)	O THEY C	ND RE CON	HIS WEEK A	BERMERIA H	riedich ei
2. HAISE ABOYE SO YOU NOT CONFUSED BY ANY APPARENT DUPLING. THIS CHANNEL REMAINS FOR SPECIFIC PURPOSE YOU DISCUSSED TOULETAGUE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIR (1902, MILLIOUX REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OF ALL	: , TG	DUIG ANT TH	E OL	BVICE	\/ TBRANCE	ALL TA NO	MUICATIO	IELY. (NO)	MMZDIAT
COURTERED TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OFF.	ļ			·			. }	ABOUT IT.)	PECIFIC A
COURTERCE AND ALSO REMAINS HIGHEST PRIORITY. RE DIR 01302, MILLIOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OFF.	\ -	ENT DUPLI	PARE:	TAP	IA YE U.I	NOT CONFU	YE SO TOU	INISE ABOY	2. <u>E</u>
COURTACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OFF.	 	DISCUDNET	OU DI	CSE Y	TO PURP	S FOR SPEC	L REMAINS	MS CHANNEL	TICH. THE
TOUR REACTION TO POSSIBLE DIRECTED ASSIGNMENT SENIOR CASE OFF.	٠٠ ا				YCORTY.	es highest			
COURSING WILLIAM	zi	CASE OFF.	nor c	T SE	SSICNALEN	DIRECTED.	POSSIBLE	ACTION TO 1	IOUR READ
SECRET SERVICES									
Personal restriction of the control		WR		oi≂r⊷i		SECRE		3 0 *** () 1	
TEXAMEN METALMENTALITY OF STREET CONTINUES AND A CONTINUES OF STREET AND A CONTINUES AND A CON	79 III	THE PROPERTY OF	CAN	New York	WAR MAN			A MARKET	有限的

ни

7

CIT 22 1315 CIA PAGE TWO CITE DIA SOONEST TO CONCENTRATE ENTIRELY THIS ASPECT. WE STILL WORKING ON THIRD NATIONAL MENTIONED THAT REF, BUT WONDER WHETHER YOU THINK EARLY ARRIVAL CASE OFFICER WOULD MAKE BENSE. SEEMS TO US YOUR OTHER COMMITMENTS TOO HEAVE GIVE NECESSARY CONCLINE AT YCPROP. ADVISE. 3. HAVE DISCUSSED MICLAM WITH BETTELHEIM AND POSSIBILITY FOR COMMANDO TIPE GROUP FOR ABDUCTION MIROAK, ZITHER VIA ASSAULT ON HOUSE UP CLIFF FROM AFFER OR, MORE PROBABLY, IS WIT ATTEMPTS ANOTHER BREAKOUT INTO TOWN AS RECENTLY. PICKED OF HU OF WIFEAT DONA TROOPS MIGHT ALSO BE CONSIDERED. REQUEST YOU VIENS. END OF MESSAGE

т

BIRECTOR 1.EOPOLOVILLE Oct 17 23 48 1/8 NEC'D CABLE SELL CIAF PRIOR!TY THE SHOW DOP, 5/C 2 TR 28936 7.175

SIR

LEOP Ø145

EYES ONLY CADWIN FROM GUTHMAN RYBAT YOPROP

- A. ਰੂਪਤ ਵੀਅਨੁ2 (ਦਹਾ 78336)
- B. 518 96255 (GIT 81396) •
- 1. BOROFFEETERHAS NOT BEEN ABLE PENETRATE ENTOURAGES THE HE HAS NOT BEEN NOUE PROVIDE ORS INTEL NEEDED THIS WAS.
- B. BELIEVE FARLY ABSTONMENT SENIOR CASE OFFILES HANGE FOR APP OPS EXCELLENT TOEX. ALTHOUGH MAINTAINING PRIORITY INTEREST TABLE CP, ABLE DEVOTE CHLY LIMITED AMOUNT THE, VIEW MULTIPLE CPS COMMITMENTS. SITUATION WILL BE EVEN MORE COMPLICATED WHEN WHATE GOES ELIZ 19 OCTOBER. IF CASE OFFICER AVAILABLE, GUTHMAN WOULD DEVOTE AS MUCH TIME AS POSSIBLE TO ASSISTING AND DIRECTING RIS EFFORTS.
- 3. SERIOUSLY DOUBT POSSIBILITY ASSAULT HOUSE, VIEW STRONG A NEW CONCUR OF FEASIBLE IF SUBJECT GOES OUT INTO TOWN BUT VIEW CHA IT WATCHING HOUSE, DOUBT HE WILL TRY THIS, IN REAR FUTURE. ESCHIVE POSSIBLE TO MOUNT COMMANDO, PER REF B. BUT ASSUME 1903 WOULD WANT THIS DONE BY THIRD NATIONALASSET.
 - 4. IF CASE OFFICER SENT, RECOMPEND HOS POUCH SOONEST HIGH

SECHET

POWERED FOREIGN MAKE RIFLE WITH TELESCOPIC SIGHT AND SILENCER HUNTING GOOD HERE WHEN LIGHTS RIGHT. HOWEVER AS HUNTING RIFLE: NOW FORBIDDEN, WOULD KEEP RIFLE IN OFFICE PENDING OPENING OF HUNTING SEASON.

END OF MESSAGE

C/S COMENT: "REQUESTED STA VIEWS RE POSSIBILITY USE COMMIDO TYPE GROUP PLANABOUCTION (SUBJ.).

SELRET